Newspaper Index

A monthly publication of newspaper's articles

Compiled by

Muhammad Asif Khan Deputy Chief Librarian, Serials Section, P.U Library

Syed Saleem Abbass Zaidi Deputy Chief Librarian, UNO Section, P.U.Library

Kashif Khursheed Senior Librarian, Circulation Section, P.U Library

Asif Ali Senior Librarian, Multimedia and Microfilming Section, P.U Library

> Hamid Ali Librarian, Oriental Section, P.U Library

Muhammad Razaq Librarian, , Information Resource Centre, P.U Library

> Iram Shahzad Ali Librarian, Cataloguing Section, P.U Library

Covering 7 Leading English Newspapers: Khaleej Times, Business Recorder, The News, The Nation, Dawn, Finincial Times and Daily Times

> Published by Punjab University Library

Preface

Punjab University Library is providing an indexing service "Newspaper's index". This is a monthly publication of newspaper articles published in famous local and foreign newspapers. Since January 2005 library is also providing this index on internet. Library is offering the current index as well as the archives and a cumulative index on our website *http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk*, In addition to that, hard and soft copies of the indices are also available in the Serials section of the Library.

Contents are divided in two categories, Pakistan and the other World. Furthermore both of the categories have their sub-contents arranged alphabetically under various subjects. Indexed entries are further arranged under author alphabetically within their relevant subjects. Indexed entries provide bibliographic information about the articles. The scope, arrangement, format and abbreviations used in the index are as under.

Scope:

This Index covers seven major English newspapers "Khaleej Times, Dawn, The Nation, The News, Business Recorder, Financial Times and Daily Times".

Bibliographical Information:

It is a subject index; Entries in each subject have been arranged alphabetically by author.

Sample entry:

ljaz Ahmad Rao. "Techtrix: agricultural biotechnology leads to prosperity." The Nation, 1 Jan. 2010, p.19

Author: Only Christian author's names are inverted in their family name e.g. Roy C. Macridis will

be inverted as Macridis, Roy C.

Title: Complete title of the article is in double quotes "Title: subtitle" while sub-title (if any) is

separated with colon (:).

Publisher: Name of the news paper e.g. The Nation

Date of Publication: Abbreviated month and year of publication are printed in the

Format " 1 Aug. 2010,"

Page No: Regular pages are indicated as p.7, while pages having a specific category name are

indexed as, "Business & Economics Review. IV"

Ch. Muhammad Hanif Chief Librarian

Punjab University Library

Newspaper Index Vol. 9 No. 9 September, 2010

Contents Summary

- 1. Articles Index (6-24)
- 2. Foreign Research Journals (25)
- 3. New Arrivals English (26-29)
- 4. New Arrivals Urdu (30-34)

Articles Index

Detailed Contents

Sr. No.	Subject	Page No
1	Agriculture	6
2	Arts & Sports – Pakistan	6
3	Arts & Sports – World	6
4	Business, Economics & Industry	6
5	Banking, Finance and Stock Exchange	8
6	Biographies	8
7	Crimes	8
8	Current Issues – Pakistan	8
9	Defense/ Military	10
10	Education – Pakistan	10
11	Education – World	10
12	Geography and Travel	10
13	Governance / Policies – Pakistan	11
14	Governance / Policies – World	12
15	Health and Environment	12
16	History and Archaeology – Pakistan	12
17	History and Archaeology – World	13
18	Human rights – Pakistan	13
19	Human Rights – World	13
20	India Politics, Policies and Relations	13
21	Indo-Pak Relations	14
22	International Relations	14
23	Islam	14
24	Kashmir and Kashmir Issues	15
25	Language and Literature	15
26	Law and Legislation	16
27	Media – Pakistan	16
28	Media – World	16
29	Miscellaneous	16
30	Organizations	17
31	Other Religions	17
32	Pakistan Foreign Relations	17
33	Peace and war / After effects	17
34	Politics – Pakistan	18
35	Politics – World	20

36	Power Resources (Gas, Oil, Dam, etc)	21
37	Science and Information Technology	21
38	Society and Culture – Pakistan	22
39	Society and Culture – World	22
40	Social Problems	22
41	Terrorism	23
42	US Politics, Policies and Relations	23
43	World Conflicts	24

AGRICULTURE

Anum Mushtaq. "Need to protect indigenous cotton varieties." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, p.20

ARTS & SPORTS – PAKISTAN

A.K. Bhurgri. "Bridge- strangely intriguing." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

A.K. Bhurgri. "Never get carried away." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

A.K. Bhurgri. "Obvious or not." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

A.K. Bhurgri. "Without that intra finesse." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bidwai, Praful. "A terrible sickness society." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.6

Cork, Chris. "The eternal stranger." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.6

Dobuzinskis, Alex. "Americans choose racket over remote control." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Freeman, Clive. "Tacheles Art House battles with banks for survival." Business Recorder, 23 August, 2010, p.28

Gulzar Afaqi. "Exquisite calligraphy." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Gulzar Afaqi. "Floods cloud cultural scene." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Gulzar Afaqi. "Sadequain's mural restoration." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Khalid Hussain, S.. "Two men and Pakistan cricket." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.6

Klayman, Ben. "Soccer: even referees brains have their limits." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Nadeem Zuberi. "An amateurish attempt." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Buddha: a different view." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Exploring different ends of existence." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010,

Nadeem Zuberi. "Glimpses of struggle for independence." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Portmann, Kai. "First Youth Olympic Games in Singapore." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Scheck, Frank. "'Karate Kid' won't erase memories of the original." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Sturdee, Simon. "Bavarian farmers kick up Olympic stink." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Zarina Patel. "It's play time." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. II

ARTS & SPORTS – WORLD

Blitz, Roger. "Horses and courses." Financial Times, 21/22 August, 2010, p.8 Garrahan, Matthew. "A pointer to profits." Financial Times, 25 August, 2010, p.5 Matsummura, Masahiro. "The Suno, Yakuza and fraying way of life." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p.9

BUSINESS, ECONOMICS & INDUSTRY

A B Shahid. "The emperor undressed?." Business Recorder, 3 August, 2010, p.20

Abdullah Telmesani. "Balance the ethics formula: a tool for guiding our choices." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, p.20

Afrah Jamal . "Business with a catch ." DailyTimes, 7 August, 2010, p. A7

Ajay, Chhibber. "Need to set broader goals." Dawn, 10 August, 2010, p. 7

Ali H Shirazi. "Financial weapons of mass benefit." The Nation, 12 Aug, 2010, p.7

Andleeb Abbas. "The art of deception." DailyTimes, 15 August, 2010, p. A6

Anjum Ibrahim. "It's time to make some sacrifices." Business Recorder, 2 August, 2010, p.18

Anwar Shah. "Maritime industry: corporate social responsibility." Business Recorder, 4 August, 2010, p.20

Ashfaque H. Khan. "Concealed for 15 months." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.6

Ashfaque H. Khan. "Don't cut the PSDP." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.6

Ashfaque H. Khan. "Economics or brutal politics?." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.6

Beattie, Alan. "Brazilian lessons for Greece from the hair shirt school." Financial Times, 25 August, 2010, p.7

Beattie, Alan. "Markets cling to the fed as a growth alert is sounded." Financial Times, 14/15 August, 2010, p.7

Beattie, Alan. "Promoting exports is full of risk for the world economy." Financial Times, 11 August, 2010, p.7 Brendon, Piers. "China has come to stay... on top." Khaleej Times, 25 August, 2010, p. 9 Caldwell, Christopher. "Anti capitalism made beautiful." Financial Times, 14/15 August, 2010, p.7 Chan, Wellington K K. "China's massive middle calss out to make moolah." Khaleej Times, 4 August, 2010, p. 11 Corbet, Hugh, "Doha dilemma: No end to trade talks," Khaleei Times, 31 July, 2010, p. 9 Davies, Howard. "What's next after the golden age of finance." Khaleej Times, 27 August, 2010, p. 7 Defterios, John. "What about the other Gulf." Khaleej Times, 3 August, 2010, p. 9 Delong, J.Bradford. "Societal needs and the dirty secrets of the economy." Khaleej Times, 11 August, 2010, p. 13 Dyer, Geoff. "A new core rises." Financial Times, 4 August, 2010, p.7 Elf Habib. "Needed: a new Zardari zeal ." DailyTimes, 21 August, 2010, p. A6 Fotak, Veljko. "Those fickle and unworthy sovereign wealth funds." Khaleej Times, 1 August, 2010, p. 7 Giddens, Anthony. "Russia cannot afford climate inaction." Financial Times, 27 August, 2010, p.7 Harding, Robin. "A new way forward." Financial Times, 13 August, 2010, p.5 Harford, Tim. "Post crisis confessions of an armchaire economist." Financial Times, 4 August, 2010, p.9 Huang, Yukon. "Watch China's coasts: not its currency." Financial Times, 11 August, 2010, p.7 Huzaima Bukhari. "Taxation, hard times and our duty." Business Recorder, 20 August, 2010, p.22 Ikram ul Hag. "Role of tax professionals in economic development." Business Recorder, 6 August. 2010, p.20 Imtiaz Rastgar. "The triumph of modern machinery." Business Recorder, 29 August, 2010, p.16 Janmohamed, Shelina Zahra. "No quick bucks Please as We fast." Khaleej Times, 11 August, 2010, p. 12 Joshi, Anshuman. "Squeezing Black Berry." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p. 9 Kay, John. "A good economist knows the true value of the arts." Financial Times, 11 August, 2010, p.7 Khalil Ahmed. "Amending and re-amending self-assessments." Business Recorder, 22 August, 2010, p.16 Khalil Ahmed. "Taxing the self-employed." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, p.20 Khawaja Amjad Saeed. "A brand in retrospect and modern trends: human resource." Business Recorder, 13 August, 2010, p.22 Knightley, Phillip. "The power of lobbyists." Khaleej Times, 6 August, 2010, p 6 Malleret, Thierry. "Greece and the power of negative thinking." Khaleej Times, 6 August, 2010, p. 7 Mallet, Victor. "A flagging recovery." Financial Times, 24 August, 2010, p.5 Margiocco, Mario. "Debt and America's sense of insecurity." Khaleej Times, 26 August, 2010, p. 11 Margiocco, Mario. "Debt and America's sense of insecurity." Khaleej Times, 26 August, 2010, p. 11 Masters, Brooke. "Suspense over." Financial Times, 19 August, 2010, p.5 Milne, Richard. "Revival of the fittest." Financial Times, 10 August, 2010, p.7 Muhammad Aftab. "Is a new trade war hitting our region? ." DailyTimes, 2 August, 2010, p. A7 Muhammad Aftab. "We must keep the economy afloat ." DailyTimes, 30 August, 2010, p. A7 Mujahid Eshai. "Will there be a tomorrow? ." DailyTimes, 21 August, 2010, p. A7 Nakamoto, Michiyo. "Displacement activity." Financial Times, 23 August, 2010, p.7 Pettis, Michael. "The risk is rising of another global trade war." Financial Times, 23 August, 2010, p.9 Pilling, David. "More self contained." Financial Times, 11 August, 2010, p.5 Pilling, David. "The long march to renminbi convertibility." Financial Times, 26 August, 2010, p.7 Plender, John. "Great dangers attend the rise and fall of great powers." Financial Times, 21/22 August, 2010, p.7 Prasad, Eswar. "Siren song of capital controls and irresistible markets." Khaleei Times, 8 August, 2010. p. 9 Raath, Jan. "Abundant mine in Zimbabwe bears the 'blood diamond' stigma." Business Recorder, 9 August, 2010, p.16 Ram, Kartik. "The rise of the Super Angel' and what it means to entrepreneurs." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, p. 9 Rehman, I.A.. "The MDGs given up." Dawn, 12 August, 2010, p. 7 Schafer, Daniel. "On a roll." Financial Times, 16 August, 2010, p.7 Seabright, Paul. "Financial historys false and improper lessons." Khaleej Times, 19 August, 2010, p. 9 Shahid Javed Burki. "Focus on inequalities." Dawn, 17 August, 2010, p. 7 Shahid Kardar. "The economics of calamity." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.6

2010, p.16 Vinals, Jose. "Testing America's financial stability." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 9

Tanweer Shehzad Khattak. "Effective management of SIM issue." Business Recorder, 29 August,

Stockes, Bruce. "When will the dragon roar?." Khaleej Times, 13 August, 2010, p. 9

Waters, Richard. "A digital deluge." Financial Times, 1 August, 2010, p.5

Wyne, Hisham. "Dabai trades in insiration and produces ideas worth spreading." Khaleej Times, 4 August, 2010, p. 13

Yongding, YU. "China needs slower better growth." Financial Times, 6 August, 2010, p.7

Zafar Azeem. "Is sale of an asset used for private purposes?: European VAT." Business Recorder, 12 August, 2010, p.22

Zafar Iqbal. "Distortion creators in the economy?." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, p.20

BANKING, FINANCE AND STOCK EXCHANGE

Aasim Sajjad Akhtar. "Politics in the time of floods." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.7 Ali H. Shirazi. "Mutual funds: financial weapons of mass benefit." Business Recorder, 1 August, 2010, p.16

Ashfaque H. Khan. "Floods, loan and debt." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.6

Atkins, Ralph. "Europe's bank needs nous as well as rigour." Financial Times, 9 August, 2010, p.7 Atkins, Ralph. "The consensus in favour of Swedish thinking." Financial Times, 23 August, 2010, p.9 Bair, Sheila. "The road to safer banks runs through basel." Financial Times, 24 August, 2010, p.7 Brittan, Samuel. "Thoughts on the troubles of banks." Financial Times, 13 August, 2010, p.7

Cookson, Richard. "The fed wavers as the world gets the sweats." Financial Times, 18 August, 2010, p.7

Duyn, Aline Van. "Derivative dilemmas." Financial Times, 12 August, 2010, p.5

Eaglesham, Jean. "No longer a doormat." Financial Times, 27 August, 2010, p.5

Huzaima Bukhari. "Tax system in challenging times." Business Recorder, 27 August, 2010, p.24

Johann Hari. "Management consultancy scam." The Nation, 21 Aug, 2010, p.7

Khalil Ahmed. "Increase in discount rate." Business Recorder, 5 August, 2010, p.20

Marsh, David. "Weber is a bad choice to be europe's top banker." Financial Times, 3 August, 2010, p.7 Muhammad Aftab. "Should Islamic banking broaden its base?." DailyTimes, 16 August, 2010, p. A7

Razi Khan. "Group companies scuppered." Business Recorder, 23 August, 2010, p.28

Schell, Orville. "Does D.C. hear the dragon's roar?." Khaleej Times, 29 August, 2010, p. 9

Shakir Husain. "Death by taxes." The News, 1 August, 2010, p.6

Waters, Richard. "Moral hazards." Financial Times, 14/15 August, 2010, p.5

Zafar Azeem. "Challenges for tax administration: dimensions of tax design." Business Recorder, 26 August, 2010, p.22

BIOGRAPHIES

Asghar Ali Engineer. "Ali: a man of great vision." Dawn, 27 August, 2010, p. 6
Farakh A Khan. "Prof Ayub Khan, an extraordinary person ." DailyTimes, 16 August, 2010, p. A7
Masood Hasan. "A date with Khalid Hasan." The News, 22 August, 2010, p. 7
Mir Mohammad Ali Talpur. "Sarmad lives on ." DailyTimes, 8 August, 2010, p. A7
Rathbone, John Paul. "Bolivarian bravado." Financial Times, 6 August, 2010, p. 5
Rehana Rasul. "A beacon of light." The Nation, 1 Aug, 2010, p. 6
S M Naseem. "Some memories of Ayub Mirza ." DailyTimes, 31 August, 2010, p. A7
Zardari, Asif Ali. "Pakistan's Project of renewal." Khaleej Times, 15 August, 2010, p. 9

CRIMES

Azam Khalil. "Savagery in Sialkot." The Nation, 26 Aug, 2010, p.7
Babar Ayaz. "Karachi targeted killings ." DailyTimes, 10 August, 2010, p. A7
Beattie, Alan. "State of bankruptcy." Financial Times, 2 August, 2010, p.5
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Crime, without punishment." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.6
Nazish Brohi. "The metastasis of power ." DailyTimes, 31 August, 2010, p. A6

CURRENT ISSUES – PAKISTAN

A B Shahid. "People at the altar of politics." Business Recorder, 24 August, 2010, p.20

Adil Najam. "The violence we condone." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.6

Adil Zareef. "A climate-change curse?." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.6

Afiya S Zia. "Mediocre flood analysis." Dawn, 28 August, 2010, p. 7

Ahmad Rashid Malik. "Dismal foreign assistance." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. I

Ahmed Quraishi. "Strategic mileage from flood." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.6

Ahmer Bilal Soofi. "No legal regime for aid." Dawn, 29 August, 2010, p. 7

Ameer Bhutta. "Whose interests are being served?." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.7

```
Ameer Bhutto. "The flood and the future." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.6
Anjum Ibrahim. "Government's handling of floods." Business Recorder, 16 August, 2010, p.16
Arif Hasan, "Floods and after," Dawn, 30 August, 2010, p. 7
Arif Nizami. "After the waters recede." The News, 21 August, 2010, p.6
Arif Nizami. "Venting our collective anger." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.6
Ayaz Amir. "A chance to build a new Pakistan." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.6
Basil Nabi Malik. "Stereotyping here and there." Dawn, 14 August, 2010, p. 6
Catriona, Luke. "Flawed grasp of Pakistan." Dawn, 12 August, 2010, p. 6
Chris Cork. "Great and small." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.7
Cork, Chris. "Up and running." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.7
Fakir S. Ayazuddin. "This callous unconcern." The News, 31 August, 2010, p.7
Faroog Moin. "Positive response to Pakistan's appeal foe help." Business Recorder, 22 August,
2010, p.16
Ferndale, Charles . "No divine curse." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.7
Ghazi Salahuddin. "The weakest link." The News, 22 August, 2010, p.7
Harris Khalique. "Flooded." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.7
Huma Yusuf. "Deweaponising Karachi." Dawn, 8 August, 2010, p. 7
Huma Yusuf. "Robust planning needed." Dawn, 22 August, 2010, p. 7
Ikram Sehgal. "Managing disasters." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.6
Imran Khan. "Disastrous respons." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.6
Jamal Hussain. "Pakistan engulfed in crises." DailyTimes, 17 August, 2010, p. A7
James Laan. "A heartwrenching story." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.6
Kamila Hyat. "Turmoil beyond the floodwaters." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.7
Karim Nawaz. "An opportunity in the floods." Dawn, 25 August, 2010, p. 6
Kunwar Idris. "Land jobs and murders." Dawn, 8 August, 2010, p. 7
Kunwar Idris. "Saving Pakistan from itself." Dawn, 15 August, 2010, p. 7
M. Saeed Khalid. "Still not too late." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "Facing to disaster." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.6
Mansoor Raza. "The dance of death." Dawn, 18 August, 2010, p. 6
Moazzam Husain. "Flood aftermath." Dawn, 13 August, 2010, p. 7
Moeed Yusuf. "Before disaster strikes." Dawn, 16 August, 2010, p. 7
Muhammad Ali Siddiqi. "Karachi dark and gloomy." Dawn, 7 August, 2010, p. 7
Muhammad Ashraf. "After-effects of floods." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Muzaffar Iqbal. "Post-flood hope." The News, 27 August, 2010, p.6
Nadeem Sarwar. "For fasting flood victims it is Ramazan for ever." Business Recorder, 14 August,
2010, p.20
Nadeem Sarwar. "Shelter hard to find as floods sweep across Pakistan." Business Recorder, 14
August, 2010, Weekend. I
Nargis Khanum. "Cost of a catastrophe to victims." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Noreen Haider. "'Nasty fears' about the Indus." The News, 21 August, 2010, p.6
Nosheen Saeed. "Callous corruption." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.7
Nusrat Nasarullah. "A personal grief in the midst of collective sorrows." Business Recorder, 4 August,
2010, p.20
Nusrat Nasarullah. "To feel remorse for what one has done or failed to do." Business Recorder, 11
August, 2010, p.20
Rafia Zakaria. "Hearts minds and floods." Dawn, 18 August, 2010, p. 7
Rafia Zakaria. "The meaning of Sialkot." Dawn, 25 August, 2010, p. 7
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Donor fatique or trust deficit?." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.6
Rais Ahmad Khan. "Aftermath of Pakistan floods." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Rais Ahmad Khan. "Apres moi le deluge." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Rais Ahmad Khan. "Water, water everywhere...." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Ramaswamy, Anindita. "Flood relief trickles out, cautiously, from Pakistanis in US." Business
Recorder, 26 August, 2010, p.22
Rehman, I.A.. "Anatomy of brutality." Dawn, 26 August, 2010, p. 7
Rehman, I.A.. "Curcial tasks ahead." Dawn, 19 August, 2010, p. 7
Rizwan Asghar. "The peace option." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.7
Rustam Shah Mahmood. "Eraged 20 million." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.7
Rustam Shah Mohamand. "Why this?." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.7
Sajjad Malik. "US troops on flood relief detail battle against prejudice." Business Recorder, 28
August, 2010, p.22
```

Saleem Safi. "Time to inspire hope." The News, 23 August, 2010, p.6
Sanaullah Baloch. "Balochistan ignored." Dawn, 23 August, 2010, p. 7
Shabnam Riaz. "The real hero." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.6
Shafqat Mahmood. "The flood and the leadership challenge." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.7
Shakir Husain. "Stepping up." The News, 22 August, 2010, p.6
Shakir Husain. "The calculus of the flood." The News, 15 August, 2010, p.6
Sheema Zain. "But do not despair." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. II
Syed, Rizwan Mahboob. "When rivers go berserk." Dawn, 17 August, 2010, p. 6
Zafar Hilaly. "Discriminatory 'will'." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.6
Zubair Torwali. "Swat needs help." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.7
Zubeida Mustafa. "Cashing in on the floods." Dawn, 11 August, 2010, p. 7
Zubeida Mustafa. "Census debate abroad." Dawn, 25 August, 2010, p. 7
Zubeida Mustafa. "How Pakistan survives." Dawn, 18 August, 2010, p. 7

DEFENSE/ MILITARY

Asghar Khan, M.. "My political struggle (pt.II)." The News, 15 August, 2010, p.6
Asha ar Rehman. "Militancy in South Punjab." Dawn, 5 August, 2010, p. 6
Burki, Shahid Javed. "Pakistan 'S cruel Summer." Khaleej Times, 9 August, 2010, p. 8
Farooq Hameed khan. "Challenge ahead for Kayani." The Nation, 4 Aug, 2010, p.7
Khalid Iqbal. "The continuity factor." The Nation, 2 Aug, 2010, p.6
Qamar Zaman Kaira. "Pakistan's collective sacrifice." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.6
S M Hali. "PAF at Red Flag Exercise." The Nation, 4 Aug, 2010, p.6
Saida Fazal. "Nuclear weapons in a changing world." Business Recorder, 12 August, 2010, p.22
Shahzad Chaudhry. "The beast called the `army'." DailyTimes, 23 August, 2010, p. A6
Zeenia Satti. "Time to rethink drones." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.6

EDUCATION – PAKISTAN

Ali K Chishti. "Institutional radicalisation of public schools ." DailyTimes, 25 August, 2010, p. A7 Amjad Parvez. "Sense and sensitivity." DailyTimes, 5 August, 2010, p. A7 Atle Hetland. "Improving madrassah education." The Nation, 5 Aug, 2010, p.6 Elf Habib. "Designing a degree-based polity ." DailyTimes, 14 August, 2010, p. A6 Hetland, Atle. "Just a dream." The Nation, 12 Aug, 2010, p.6 Muhammad Sabir. "Gender and public spending on education." Business Recorder, 30 August, 2010, p.44 Raman, J Sri . "Not by another Nalanda ." DailyTimes, 13 August, 2010, p. A7 Rizvi, Najmul Hassan. "Moonlightling with a pair of shoes." Khaleej Times, 24 August, 2010, p. 9 Shahid Siddiqui. "Concepts of quality." Dawn, 30 August, 2010, p. 6 Shahid Siddiqui. "Retaining faculty." Dawn, 16 August, 2010, p. 6 Taha Najeeb Khan. "Pursuit of acceptance ." DailyTimes, 11 August, 2010, p. A7

EDUCATION – WORLD

Wildavsky, Ben. "The great brain race." Khaleej Times, 7 August, 2010, p. 7

GEOGRAPHY AND TRAVEL

Chauburji. "Back to childhood." The Nation, 12 Aug, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Clubs." The Nation, 26 Aug, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Paharis of Lahore." The Nation, 5 Aug, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Queen's Road and my lost pahari." The Nation, 19 Aug, 2010, p.6
Cohen, Roger. "My Own,modern Odyssey." Khaleej Times, 9 August, 2010, p. 8
Cork, Chris. "Island life." The News, 23 August, 2010, p.7
Ikram Sehgal. "The aviation factor." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.6
Khwaja M. Zubair. "Fasting a spiritual discipline." Khaleej Times, 13 August, 2010, p. 8
M Asif Khan. "A case of forgotton experience." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.6
Masood Hasan. "Neither here nor there." The News, 8 August, 2010, p.7
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Biblical, devastating, unprecedent." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.7
S Shabbir. "Life is a journey." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. II
Tariq Aqil. "Prem chan Pakistan." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.6
Umair Javed. "Lessons from the airblue crash." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.6

Zafar Hilaly. "Ripe for reform." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.7

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – PAKISTAN

A R Jerral. "Bracing to rebuild Pakistan." The Nation, 31 Aug, 2010, p.7

A R Jerral. "Repairing Pakistan's image deficit." The Nation, 24 Aug, 2010, p.6

A. H. Khayal. "Three anthems." The Nation, 6 Aug, 2010, p.7

A.B. Shahid. "Picking up the pieces." Business Recorder, 17 August, 2010, p.20

Abdul Quayyum Khan Kundi. "Reconstruction through trade ." DailyTimes, 25 August, 2010, p. A7

Ahmad Fraz Khan. "A culture of non payment." Dawn, 23 August, 2010, p. 6

Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Hope at ground zero." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.6

Akbar Azidi. "Constraints to autonomy." Dawn, 9 August, 2010, p. 7

Akbar Zaidi. "A drowning state." Dawn, 20 August, 2010, p. 7

Ali Hashmi. "Is Pakistan a failed state? ." DailyTimes, 4 August, 2010, p. A7

Ali Khizar. "Karachi violence: dealing with it the big cities way." Business Recorder, 16 August, 2010, p.16

Anees Jillani. "Any ray of hope." Dawn, 22 August, 2010, p. 6

Ayaz Amir. "A chance to rebuild Pakistan." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 9

Azam Khalil. "Can code of conduct stop carnage." The Nation, 12 Aug, 2010, p.7

Aziz ud Din Ahmad. "The image deficit." Business Recorder, 18 August, 2010, p.22

Aziz ud Din Ahmad. "Unprepared for the monsoon disaster." Business Recorder, 4 August, 2010, p.20

Basharat Hussain Qizilbash. "Rise and fall of British Empire." The Nation, 21 Aug, 2010, p.6

Daud Khattak. "Blame thyself ." DailyTimes, 6 August, 2010, p. A7

Daud Khattak. "Help the secular, or face the extremists." DailyTimes, 20 August, 2010, p. A7

Haider Nizamani. "Does Pakistan make sense? - II." DailyTimes, 9 August, 2010, p. A7

Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Redefine national security ." DailyTimes, 8 August, 2010, p. A6

Hassan Iftikhar. "The case against `the people'!." DailyTimes, 10 August, 2010, p. A7

Huma Yusuf. "The link with governance." Dawn, 1 August, 2010, p. 7

Ijaz Ahsan. "Join hands for flood relief." The Nation, 13 Aug, 2010, p.6

Ikram Sehgal. "Balancing the civil service." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.6

Ikram Sehgal. "Disparity in police service." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.6

Jalees Hazir. "Bring on the good news." The Nation, 22 Aug, 2010, p.6

Jalees Hazir. "Drought in the land of Monsoon." The Nation, 1 Aug, 2010, p.6

Jalees Hazir. "The independence struggle." The Nation, 8 Aug, 2010, p.6

Javid Husain. "A vote of incompetence." The Nation, 3 Aug, 2010, p.6

Khaild Iqbal. "A test of national resolve." The Nation, 15 Aug, 2010, p.6

Khalid Iqbal. "Say no to floods." The Nation, 23 Aug, 2010, p.6

Khawaja Amjad saeed. "In search of self-reliance." Business Recorder, 29 August, 2010, p.16

M A Niazi. "A question of relevance." The Nation, 20 Aug, 2010, p.6

Mansoor Hussai. "Tomorrow is another day ." DailyTimes, 16 August, 2010, p. A6

Manzur Ejaz. "Reinventing Pakistan." DailyTimes, 18 August, 2010, p. A6

Mohammad Ali. "Coping with the floods ." DailyTimes, 10 August, 2010, p. A6

Muhammad Ashraf. "The leaks by wikileaks." The Nation, 2 Aug, 2010, p.7

Mujahid Eshai. "A muddy and murky future ." DailyTimes, 4 August, 2010, p. A7

Mujahid Eshai. "Flooded out ." DailyTimes, 14 August, 2010, p. A6

Munir Attaullah. "A mysterious affair - I ." DailyTimes, 18 August, 2010, p. A6

Munir Attaullah. "A mysterious affair - II ." DailyTimes, 25 August, 2010, p. A6

Nargis Khanum. "One death versus ninety others." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. I

Naveed Ahmed Shaikh. "Crowd management in disaster relief." DailyTimes, 25 August, 2010, p. A7

Niaz Murtaza. "What went wrong." Dawn, 24 August, 2010, p. 7

Noorani, A.G.. "Judges appointment." Dawn, 28 August, 2010, p. 7

Nusrat Nasarullah. "Debating trust deficit, and image deficit." Business Recorder, 18 August, 2010, p.22

Pervez Jamil. "In search of freedom." Business Recorder, 8 August, 2010, p.16

Rehman, I.A.. "Disaster management." Dawn, 5 August, 2010, p. 7

Rizvi, Najmul Hasan. "The lesson learned from floods." Khaleej Times, 11 August, 2010, p. 12

S M Hali. "Economic cost of floods 2010." The Nation, 25 Aug, 2010, p.6

Sharif al Mujahid. "Can Pakistan survive without democracy?." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. I

Shireen M Mazari. "Ignoring one's own aiding foes." The Nation, 4 Aug, 2010, p.6

Shireen M Mazari. "Trying to reduce us to nothingness." The Nation, 11 Aug, 2010, p.6

Syed, Rizwan Mahboob. "Unmanageable urban growth." Dawn, 2 August, 2010, p. 7

Tallat Azim. "Looking for a leader." The Nation, 14 Aug, 2010, p.6

Tallat Azim. "Raising the bar of self destruct." The Nation, 7 Aug, 2010, p.6
Tasneem Siddiqui. "A heavy price to pay." Dawn, 17 August, 2010, p. 7
Wajid Shamsul Hasan. "We will overcome this crisis as well." DailyTimes, 20 August, 2010, p. A7
Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Lessons from Bangladesh." DailyTimes, 2 August, 2010, p. A7
Zafar Altaf. "What Pakistan should do?." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, p.20
Zahrah Nasir. "Encore." The Nation, 2 Aug, 2010, p.6

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – WORLD

Aslam Beg. "Universal decit." The Nation, 22 Aug, 2010, p.7
Bowring, Philip. "Cause for hope on korean peninsula." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 9
Hetland, Atle. "The right to aid." The Nation, 19 Aug, 2010, p.6
Ishtiaq Ahmed. "The Singapore model of religious pluralism." DailyTimes, 31 August, 2010, p. A6
Kapner, Suzanne. "Sunset boulevard." Financial Times, 17 August, 2010, p.7
Meghir, Costas. "Greek reforms can yet stave off default." Financial Times, 24 August, 2010, p.7
Mohammad Ali. "Threat of rural discontent." DailyTimes, 3 August, 2010, p. A6
Plate, Tom. "Ban Ki-Moon and bloombreg... on the same page." Khaleej Times, 24 August, 2010, p. 9
Podesta, John. "Bush tax cuts for the rich must go." Financial Times, 25 August, 2010, p. 7
Sabroky, Alan. "Seeing the other side of sanctions9." Khaleej Times, 3 August, 2010, p. 9

HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT

Ayman Abdul Jaber. "Disaster rears its ugly head, again." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, 9p. Dan Mariano. "Big damage in small packs." The Nation, 10 Aug, 2010, p.7 F Herrera, Ernesto. "A warming planet." The Nation, 18 Aug, 2010, p.7 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Is there a way out? ." DailyTimes, 15 August, 2010, p. A6 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Relief work and politics." DailyTimes, 22 August, 2010, p. A6 Hooper-Bui, Linda. "A disaster that will keep academics, researchers on the edge." Khaleej Times, 29 August, 2010, p. 9 Imtiaz Alam. "Looking beyond the calamity ." DailyTimes, 22 August, 2010, p. A7 Jones, Nick. "Are you a victim of medical error." Khaleej Times, 3 August, 2010, p. 9 Joseph, Lawrence E., "The sun also has ressons to surprise," Khaleej Times, 19 August, 2010, p. 19 Khurshid Akhtar Khan. "Our self inflicted wounds." The Nation, 24 Aug, 2010, p.7 Mir Mohammad Ali Talpur. "Homeless, hapless and helpless." DailyTimes, 22 August, 2010, p. A7 Mohammad Jamil. "Apathy or death of generosity? ." DailyTimes, 21 August, 2010, p. A Morris, Julian. "Catastrophe and prosperity." Khaleej Times, 27 August, 2010, p. 6 Mowahid Hussain Shah. "Dual calamity." The Nation, 19 Aug, 2010, p.7 Naqib Hamid. "Life in the post-flood scenario ." DailyTimes, 13 August, 2010, p. A7 Nizamuddin Nizamani. "Destruction of the angry glaciers." DailyTimes, 24 August, 2010, p. A6 Rubina Qaimkhani. "Worst victims of flood disaster." The Nation, 18 Aug, 2010, p.7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "Where lies hope? ." DailyTimes, 16 August, 2010, p. A6 Shershah Syed. "Bleak outlook for doctors." Dawn, 3 August, 2010, p. 7 Simon Sharaf, Samson. "Rivers of incompetence and greed." The Nation, 29 Aug, 2010, p.7 Sumaira Samad. "Environment devolved." Dawn, 24 August, 2010, p. 6 Syed, Igbal Husnain. "South Asia's water equation." Khaleej Times, 8 August, 2010, p. 9 Tallat Azim. "Slide back or opportunity." The Nation, 21 Aug, 2010, p.6 Usama Khilji. "The land of perseverance." The Nation, 22 Aug, 2010, p.6 Usman Shami. "Between man and nature." DailyTimes, 18 August, 2010, p. A7

HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY – PAKISTAN

A H Khayal. "The floods and the drones." The Nation, 20 Aug, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan, Dr.. "Life changing decisions." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.6 Afrah Jamal. "Lahore Durbar in free fall." DailyTimes, 14 August, 2010, p. A7 Aman Ullah. "Time to reclaim Jinnah's Pakistan." The Nation, 27 Aug, 2010, p. 7 Castro, Fidel. "History will absolve me." DailyTimes, 5 August, 2010, p. A7 Elf Habib. "General Zia as Macbeth." DailyTimes, 28 August, 2010, p. A6 Inayatullah. "Remembering August 14th." The Nation, 14 Aug, 2010, p. 7 Ishtiaq Ahmed. "The Cabinet Mission Plan." DailyTimes, 10 August, 2010, p. A6 Ismail Kha. "The partition narrative." DailyTimes, 19 August, 2010, p. A6 MacMillan, Margaret. "The history craze." DailyTimes, 19 August, 2010, p. A7

Mahjabeen Islam. "Comprehending the catastrophe." DailyTimes, 13 August, 2010, p. A6 Mir Mohammad Ali Talpur. "Dara Shikoh: still persecuted." DailyTimes, 1 August, 2010, p. A7 Mohsin Hamid. "Pakistan's challenge." Dawn, 27 August, 2010, p. 7 Muhammad Anwar ARif. "Remembering Nawab Ismail Khan." The Nation, 30 Aug, 2010, p. 7 Shahid Javed Burki. "Four big ideas." Dawn, 31 August, 2010, p. 7 Shamsher Ali. "General Akhtar Abdul Rehman (Shaheed)." The Nation, 17 Aug, 2010, p. 7 Shaw, Ralph. "Who destroyed Poland?." DailyTimes, 11 August, 2010, p. A6 Talat Masood. "The way out of the crisis." Dawn, 26 August, 2010, p. 6 Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Direct Action Day: lessons to be learnt - II." DailyTimes, 23 August, 2010, p. A7

Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Direct Action Day: the tragedy - I ." DailyTimes, 16 August, 2010, p. A7 Zafar Hilaly . "Nature stalks the land." DailyTimes, 20 August, 2010, p. A6 Zogby, James . "Looking for the wahabs." The Nation, 16 Aug, 2010, p.7

HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY - WORLD

Sikander Amani. "Of God, floods, and Lisbon." DailyTimes, 30 August, 2010, p. A7 Soros, George. "Twenty-frist century invasion of Euope." Khaleej Times, 27 August, 2010, p. 7

HUMAN RIGHTS-PAKISTAN

Ayesha Khan. "Access to rights." Dawn, 11 August, 2010, p. 6
Hetland, Atle. "Morals of aid." The Nation, 26 Aug, 2010, p. 6
Lodhi, Maleeha. "People come before politics." Khaleej Times, 26 August, 2010, p. 11
Razeshta Sethna. "Victims of abuse." Dawn, 21 August, 2010, p. 7
Rehman, I.A.. "Quaid's view of minorities." Dawn, 14 August, 2010, p. 7
Shabnam Riaz. "Let's all be humanitarians." The News, 21 August, 2010, p. 6
Shireen M Mazari. "Dialectics of humanity and violence." The Nation, 25 Aug, 2010, p. 6

HUMAN RIGHTS – WORLD

Baroud, Ramzy. "Of rugged refugees." Khaleej Times, 13 August, 2010, p. 9 Kurdi, Iman. "How about some clean water?." Khaleej Times, 3 August, 2010, p. 8 Kurdi, Iman. "Surviving against all odds." Khaleej Times, 29 August, 2010, p. 8 Nabiha Bari. "In the name of security." The Nation, 3 Aug, 2010, p.6 Power, Jonathan. "Flawed debate on human rights." Khaleej Times, 5 August, 2010, p. 13 Wyne, Hisham. "Pakistan's floods: Dubai responds." Khaleej Times, 29 August, 2010, p. 9

INDIA POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS

Abdulamir, Akif. "Money in the Wrong hands." Khaleej Times, 7 August, 2010, p. 6 Akbar, M J. "From rage to outrage." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p. 9 Anwar Syed. "David Camerons outburst." Dawn, 15 August, 2010, p. 6 Bhaskaran, Gautaman. "Atrocity, shame and a curse." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 9 Bidwai, Praful . "Stopping the mining juggernaut." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.6 Bidwai, Praful. "Indian left's deeping crisis." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.6 I A Pansohta. "Evidence of trouble in India." The Nation, 4 Aug, 2010, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "The shame of misrule." Dawn, 13 August, 2010, p. 7 Mani, Rakesh . "Unaccomplished India ." DailyTimes, 17 August, 2010, p. A7 Mehta, Pratap Bhanu. "Snap out of denial." Khaleej Times, 7 August, 2010, p. 6 Pandey, Sanjay. "In the service of politicians and other masters." Khaleej Times, 25 August, 2010, p. Raman, J Sri. "Mamata's metamorphosis." DailyTimes, 27 August, 2010, p. A7 Randolph, Eric. "Naxal war of rage surges on." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 9 Shahid Javed Burki. "Rise of Indian Americans." Dawn, 24 August, 2010, p. 7 Singh, Ajay. "Hard truth for chidambaram." Khaleej Times, 22 August, 2010, p. 9 Subramanian, Arvind. "India's weak state will never overhaul china." Financial Times, 17 August,

Viswanath, Rohit. "Delhi gunshy over Myanmar." Khaleej Times, 15 August, 2010, p. 9 Vohra, Bikram. "Houston we have a problem.. brass knuckles,but no brainer." Khaleej Times, 31 July, 2010, p. 9

INDO-PAK RELATIONS

Afrah Jamal. "Waging peace ." DailyTimes, 21 August, 2010, p. A7

Anwar Syed. "Talks that go nowhere." Dawn, 1 August, 2010, p. 6

Jha, Ajay N.. "India's mirage of youth is old age and wrinkled politics." Khaleej Times, 30 August, 2010, p. 9

M.J. Akbar. "Deja va: back to army in pakistan." Khaleej Times, 23 August, 2010, p. 9

Moazzam Husain. "Time to trade with India." Dawn, 30 August, 2010, p. 7

Sunil Sharan. "Shunned, will he bolt." Dawn, 3 August, 2010, p. 6

Zafar Hilaly. "India bearing gifts ." DailyTimes, 27 August, 2010, p. A6

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS

Ahmed Quraishi. "Mice into lions." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.6

Ali K Chishti. "Afghanistan: a labyrinth ." DailyTimes, 5 August, 2010, p. A6

Anjum Niaz. "Wanted: Wikileads." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.7

Asif Ezdi. "Unnecessary, ill-advised, counter-productive." The News, 16 August, 2010, p.7

Berry, Neil. "Britain's way to go." Khaleej Times, 01 August, 2010, p. 7

Byong-chul, Lee. "The dear leader cleans house for the young general." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 9

Daud Khokhar. "Sanctions on Iran and Pakistan." The Nation, 8 Aug, 2010, p.6

Farrukh Saleem. "US aid down a rat hole." The News, 8 August, 2010, p.6

Farrukh Saleem. "US-Pak nexus." The News, 1 August, 2010, p.6

Mir Adnan Aziz. "Playing fields of Eton." The Nation, 10 Aug, 2010, p.6

Mourenza, Andres. "Mending the flotilla fracture." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 9

Pilling, David. "Hiroshima still clouds a postwar friendship." Financial Times, 12 August, 2010, p.7 Prettitore, Alana. "Iraqi-American unites Washington with poetry, food, art." Business Recorder, 15 August, 2010, p.16

Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Flood aid: the US could do more." The News, 31 August, 2010, p.6

Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Revealing the Afghan war's ugly side." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.6

Saleem Safi. "Our shoulders for others." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.6

Seth, S P. "US-China strategic competition." DailyTimes, 15 August, 2010, p. A7

Shamshad Ahmad. "Exposing a 'wicked' war." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.7

Tarvainen, Sinikka. "Spanish towns end experimental African hawker zones." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, p.22

Tayyab Siddiqui. "Trust deficit." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.7

Tayyab Siddiqui. "Zia and the Palestinians." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.6

Tomforde, Anna . "The EU and the British way of life: a constant war of words ." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, p.20

Tomforde, Anna. "British rules on how to treat an alien." Business Recorder, 18 August, 2010, p.22

Umar Wagar. "WiliLeaks and the last chopper." The Nation, 10 Aug, 2010, p.7

Zafar Hilaly. "More contacts, not less." The News, 1 August, 2010, p.7

ISLAM

Asghar Ali Engineer. "On being kafir." Dawn, 13 August, 2010, p. 6

Khwaja M. Zubair. "Breaking of covenants disallowed." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 8

Khwaja M. Zubair. "Society based on taqwa is ideal." Khaleej Times, 22 August, 2010, p. 8

Khwaja M. Zubair. "The divne revelation." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 8

Khwaja Muhammad Zubair. "The worth of charity in Islam." The Nation, 15 Aug, 2010, p.7

Khwaja, M. Zubair. "Nature of relationship between God and man." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 8

M A Niazi. "The wrath of the Almighty." The Nation, 13 Aug, 2010, p.6

M J Akber. "A Mosque has no door to stop you." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 8

Muhammed Zubair. "The institution of mosque." The Nation, 29 Aug, 2010, p.7

Murtaza Razvi. "On decency and restraint." Dawn, 20 August, 2010, p. 6

Nargis Khanum. "Who's fasting who's not." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. I

Nilofar Ahmed. "Polygamy and the Quran." Dawn, 6 August, 2010, p. 6

Zarina Patel. "Have healthy n hearty Ramazan." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Zubeida Mustafa. "Is it too late already." Dawn, 4 August, 2010, p. 7

KASHMIR AND KASHMIR ISSUES

Aijaz Zaka Syed. "The valley of tears." The News, 23 August, 2010, p.6

Asif Ezdi. "Bullets and stones." The News, 23 August, 2010, p.7

Asma-Khan Lone. "The Kashmir kaleido scope." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.6

Dutt, Barkha. "Cry havoc and let loose the agony." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, p. 8

Ijaz, Mansoor. "Prosperity can buy peace in Kashmir." Financial Times, 18 August, 2010, p.7

Inayatullah. "Kashmiries call for support." The Nation, 21 Aug, 2010, p.7

Khalid Iqbal. "Kashmir in limelight." The Nation, 9 Aug, 2010, p.6

Kuldip Nayar. "A different voice in Kashmir." Dawn, 20 August, 2010, p. 7

Kuldip Nayar. "Kashmir: no ideal solution." Dawn, 6 August, 2010, p. 7

Lodhi, Maleeha. "Wages of indifference." Khaleej Times, 4 August, 2010, p. 11

M A Niazi. "Playing footsie with politicians." The Nation, 27 Aug, 2010, p.6

Maleeha Lodhi. "The roots of indifference." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.7

Murtaz Shibli. "Justifying repression in Kashmir." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.6

Noorani, A.G.. "How to talk Kashmir." Dawn, 14 August, 2010, p. 7

S M Hali. "Kashmiris favouring Pakistan." The Nation, 18 Aug, 2010, p.6

S M Hali. "The new face of Kashmiri women." The Nation, 11 Aug, 2010, p.7

S Tariq. "Can the UN reclaim its writ." The Nation, 28 Aug, 2010, .p7

S Tariq. "Writing on the wall." The Nation, 22 Aug, 2010, p.7

Shahzad Chaudhry. "Kashmir: the second uprising." DailyTimes, 30 August, 2010, p. A6

Talat Masood. "The Kashmir uprising." Dawn, 7 August, 2010, p. 6

LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE

A Q Khan, Dr.. "No repentance-no shame." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.6

Afrah Jamal. "For better or worse." DailyTimes, 28 August, 2010, p. A7

Amjad Parvez. "Bringing a legend to life ." DailyTimes, 19 August, 2010, p. A7

Amjad Parvez. "Soul-searching poetry ." DailyTimes, 12 August, 2010, p. A7

Amjad Parvez. "Suspense stories, but real ." DailyTimes, 26 August, 2010, p. A7

Ariel. "Floods demand a ruthless audit." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Astor, Michael. "Home in Brazilian rain forest." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. III Ayers, Jeff. "Unger's fans won't be disappointed with 'Fragile'." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010,

Weekend. III

Carlson, Coralie. "Sit, stay, teleport: teach physics to your dog." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Desilva, Bruce. "Journalists digs for truth in Gruley's new mystery." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "Structural integrity failing! ." DailyTimes, 26 August, 2010, p. A7

Gulzar Afaqi. "Scientific literature in Urdu." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl . "Working together in smart groups." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl. "Climatologist sees disastrous weather in future." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010. Weekend. III

Lessard, Carolyn. "Cabot spins own sequel to Bram Stoker's classic." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

M.I. Johnson. "England's first two ruling queens in focus." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Madkour, Rasha. "Book takes on big food questions with wit and grit." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Masood Hasan. "Requiem for Sialkot." The News, 29 August, 2010, p.7

Merrill, Rob. "Frank Deford channels Nicholas sparks in new novel." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Merrill, Rob. "K2 climber Dudley Wolfe's story ." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. III Merrill, Rob. "'Packing for Mars' demystifies space science." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Mohammad Taqi. "Such a long journey ." DailyTimes, 12 August, 2010, p. A6

Moore, Summer. "About relationships, greed." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Patel, Aakar. "Round and about with busybee." The News, 1 August, 2010, p.6

Rancilio, Alicia. "A compelling novel about love, loss." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Rancilio, Alicia. "'Cookbook Collector' overcooks good story." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. III

Rancilio, Alicia. "'Promises' is an emotional ride." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. III Roedemeier, Chad. "Explore love, longing in 'four fingers'." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010,

Tsunoda, Waka. "Thriller writers analyze 100 must-read works." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010. Weekend, III

Wahid Bashir. "In search of axis." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. III Weissert, Will. "How baseball exported 'American way'." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. III

LAW AND LEGISLATION

Abdulamir, Akif. "Principles...Give respect, take respect." Khaleej Times, 15 August, 2010, p. 9 Ahsan Butt. "Justice as public good." Dawn, 31 August, 2010, p. 6

Erum Sajjad Gull. "The legal bias against women." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.6

Muhammad Umair Ikram. "Legality of Dr Aafia's case." The Nation, 13 Aug, 2010, p.7

Noorani, A.G.. "Basic structure." Dawn, 7 August, 2010, p. 7

Noorani, A.G., "Judicial activism run riot," Dawn, 21 August, 2010, p. 7

Samina Nishtar. "Child protection legislation." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.6

Wajid Naeemuddin. "CJP warns against threat of slide into secularism!: Karachi's own flood: target killings and a do-nothing government!." Business Recorder, 24 August, 10, p.20

Zafar Iqbal. "Requirements of a valid contract." Business Recorder, 19 August, 2010, p.20

MEDIA – PAKISTAN

Adiah Afraz. "Don't believe everything you see." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.6

Adiah Afraz. "It's 'cable' who did it." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.6

Naeem Tahir. "Dear anchorpersons." DailyTimes, 21 August, 2010, p. A

Nusrat Nasarullah. "And the media is the new battleground: floods, ramazan and price rise time." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Nusrat Nasarullah. "Floods fallout- conflicts and questions." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend, IV

Nusrat Nasarullah. "The Zardari abroad theme." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. IV Nusrat Nasarullah. "What else have the floods swept away?: Lynching means what?." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

MEDIA – WORLD

D'Silva, Anthony F.. "Will internet write the obituary of paper tiger?." Khaleej Times, 22 August, 2010, p. 9 Honeycutt, Kirk, "Rob Reiner floubnders with 'flipped'." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend, IV

Honeycutt, Kirk. "'Eat Pray Love' an unappetizing combo." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. IV

Khadhem al-Attabi. "Iraq, Us film industries struggle with war." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, p.20 Knightley, Phillip. "Free speech matters, but...." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 8

Lemire, Christy. "'Despicable me' is cool-looking but slight." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend, IV

Martinez-Scarpellini, Liliana. "Dora Marquez, TV's most popular Hispanic girl, turns 10." Business Recorder, 22 August, 2010, p.16

Syed, Aijaz Zaka. "Clever games media plays." Khaleej Times, 5 August, 2010, p. 12

MISCELLANEOUS

Akif Abdulamir. "For our love of foreign goods." Khaleej Times, 27 August, 2010, p. 7 Beam, Alex. "Fidel Castro, the columnist." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p. 8

Beam, Alex. "The equaliser works his magic." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 9

Berry, Neil. "A past that promises an nincandescent difference to the future." Khaleej Times, 24 August, 2010, p. 9

Chhibber, Ajay. "We need our states to be smarter not bigger." Financial Times, 25 August, 2010, p.7 Cookson, Clive. "Signal manoeuvre." Financial Times, 20 August, 2010, p.5

Crooks, Ed. "BP's quiet American." Financial Times, 1 August, 2010, p.7

D.Martin, Dr Justin . "So many resons Why I choose to live in Cairo." Khaleej Times, 10 August, 2010, p. 11

Farrell, Greg. "Soon to feed through." Financial Times, 7/8 August, 2010, p.5

Glenny, Misha. "Leave Kosovo and Serbia alone." Khaleej Times, 1 August, 2010, p. 6

Joshi, Anshuman. "Slater syndrome: How do we get off the ropes?." Khaleej Times, 15 August, 2010, p. 9

Ki-moon, Ban. "Pakistan is in need of help, now." Khaleej Times, 20 July, 2010, p. 7

RAm, Kartik. "Re- invigorate your approach, the blue ocean way." Khaleej Times, 5 August, 2010, p. 13

Schmidt, Heidi jon. "Memories on the half shell." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 8

Sims, John. "It's all up there down under." Khaleej Times, 19 August, 2010, p. 9

Solomon, Steven. "Drowning today, parched tomorrow." Khaleej Times, 19 August 2010, p. 9

ORGANIZATIONS

Farrukh Saleem. "Are we failing?." The News, 22 August, 2010, p.6 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "Sleeping with the enemy." DailyTimes, 27 August, 2010, p. A7

OTHER RELIGIONS

Shaukat Mahmood. "A ritual of all religions." The Nation, 17 Aug, 2010, p.6

PAKISTAN FOREIGN RELATIONS

Azam Khalil. "Tirade against ISI." The Nation, 5 Aug, 2010, p.7

Haider Mehdi. "Will Pakistan stand by Iran." The Nation, 6 Aug, 2010, p.7

Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Friends or adversaries? ." DailyTimes, 1 August, 2010, p. A6

Huma Yusuf. "Afghanistan's ire." Dawn, 29 August, 2010, p. 7

Huma Yusuf. "Engagement with Iran." Dawn, 15 August, 2010, p. 7

Inayatullah. "Wikileaks, Cameron and Zardari." The Nation, 7 Aug, 2010, p.7

Ishtiaq Ahmed. "Accepting foreign help." DailyTimes, 24 August, 2010, p. A6

M A Niazi. "A gratutious insult." The Nation, 6 Aug, 2010, p.6

Muhammad Ashraf. "Where do we stand." The Nation, 16 Aug, 2010, p.7

Omar Javed Chaudhry. "Getting access to European market." The Nation, 28 Aug, 2010, p.6

S Tarig. "The voice of the people." The Nation, 9 Aug. 2010, p.7

Shada Islam. "A chance for better ties." Dawn, 28 August, 2010, p. 6

Shahid Ilyas. "Pakistan's options in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 14 August, 2010, p. A7

Shireen M Mazari. "The Qureshi and UN absurdities." The Nation, 18 Aug, 2010, p.6

Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Friedman and Pakistan-bashing." DailyTimes, 9 August, 2010, p. A7

Zafar Hilaly. "The London caper ." DailyTimes, 6 August, 2010, p. A6

PEACE AND WAR / AFTER EFFECTS

Akbar, M.J.. "Surface calm is not peace." Dawn, 8 August, 2010, p. 6

Amjad Ayub Mirza. " Afghanistan after withdrawal - II -. " DailyTimes, 3 August, 2010, p. A7

Amjad Ayub Mirza. "Afghanistan after withdrawal - I." DailyTimes, 2 August, 2010, p. A7

Baroud, Ramzy. "Rebranding Iraq:P{laying with numbers and human lives." Khaleej Times, 25 Ugust, 2010, p. 9

Baroud, Ramzy. "Smoke on a bridge in Beirut." Khaleej Times, 4 August, 2010, p. 10

England, Andrew. "Uniform unease." Financial Times, 26 August, 2010, p.5

Farooq Moin. "Contrary to factual position on the ground: documents on wikiLeaks." Business Recorder, 1 August, 2010, p.16

Franck, Beate. "German war-dead find final resting place in Czech soil." Business Recorder, 27 August, 2010, p.24

Kambayashi, Takehiko. "Hiroshima, Iraq victims have much in common, activist says." Business Recorder, 5 August, 2010, p.20

Mauder, Ulf. "Wildfires rage in parched Russia." Business Recorder, 9 August, 2010, p.16

Nivat, Anne. "Iraq's troubling ambiguities." Khaleej Times, 6 August, 2010, p. 6

Rashid Ahmad Khan. "Re-strategising the anti-terror war." DailyTimes, 31 August, 2010, p. A7

Razeshta, Sethna. "Sacrificing Afghan women for peace." Dawn, 9 August, 2010, p. 6

Shahid Javed Burki. "Will the war be affected." Dawn, 3 August, 2010, p. 7

Shahzad Chaudhry. "Imperial whims ." DailyTimes, 2 August, 2010, p. A6

Sharaf, Samson Simon. "The elusive peace a war of error." The Nation, 1 Aug, 2010, p.7

POLITICS – PAKISTAN

"What the Quaid siad 63 years ago." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.6 A B shahid. "The Republic need of the hour." Business Recorder, 31 August, 2010, p.42 A H Khayal. "Let's burn politics." The Nation, 27 Aug, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan, Dr.. "Exemplary character." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.6 A Q Khan, Dr.. "Strive or perish." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.6 Adia Afraz. "Let us laugh at least." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.6 Afiya Shehrbano . "Of other evils." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.6 Ahmed Quraishi. "A system has crashed." The News, 16 August, 2010, p.6 Ali Dayan Hasan. "Objective reality." Dawn, 6 August, 2010, p. 7 Amir Zia. "Democracy's antithesis." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.6 Amir, Ayaz. "Not another intervention." Khaleej Times, 14 August, 2010, p. 9 Amjad Ayub Mirza. "Floods: no time for political point scoring." DailyTimes, 24 August, 2010, p. A7 Andleeb Abbas. "A tale of two parties." DailyTimes, 29 August, 2010, p. A6 Andleeb Abbas. "Leadership myopia ." DailyTimes, 1 August, 2010, p. A6 Andleeb Abbas. "The king and 'I'." DailyTimes, 8 August, 2010, p. A6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Bipartnership is bad?." Business Recorder, 23 August, 2010, p.28 Anjum Ibrahim. "His two-nation tour." Business Recorder, 9 August, 2010, p.16 Anjum Ibrahim. "Politics again!." Business Recorder, 30 August, 2010, p.44 Anwar Syed. "No unity in crisis." Dawn, 29 August, 2010, p. 6 AR Jerral. "Of honour and pride." The Nation, 16 Aug, 2010, p.6 Arif Nizami. "'Paint the quaid as he is"." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.6 Arif Nizami. "Summer blues." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.7 Ashfaque H. Khan. "A case for optimism." The News, 31 August, 2010, p.6 Ashraf Jehangir Qazi. "A birthday in distress." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.6 Asif Ezdi. "The leadership vacuum." The News, 30 August, 2010, p.7 Aslam Beg. "Altaf Hussain's deja vu." The Nation, 29 Aug, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Ahmad. "What ment wrong?." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.6 Ayaz amir. "A fresh take on patriotism." Khaleej Times, 28 August, 2010, p. 7 Ayaz Amir. "For a new 111 brigade." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "Fresh takes on patriotism." The News, 27 August, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "The good in all this." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.6 Azam Khalil. "Productive decision." The Nation, 19 Aug, 2010, p.7 Aziz ud Din Ahmad. "His appeal to 'Patriotic Generals'." Business Recorder, 25 August, 2010, p.20 Aziz-ud-Din Ahmad. "Bilawal shuns launching." Business Recorder, 11 August, 2010, p.20 Babar Ayaz. "Extra-constitutional politics ." DailyTimes, 31 August, 2010, p. A7 Babar Ayaz. "Politics of floods and meeting the challenge." DailyTimes, 34 August, 2010, p. A7 Babar Ayaz. "Restoring secular democracy." DailyTimes, 3 August, 2010, p. A7 Babar Ayaz. "The floods soaked the president's image ." DailyTimes, 17 August, 2010, p. A7 Babar Sattar. "A resolve worth making." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.7 Babar Sattar. "Compassion fatique?." The News, 21 August, 2010, p.7 Babar Sattar. "We must stay the course." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.7 Elf Habib. "Recreating a real judiciary ." DailyTimes, 7 August, 2010, p. A6 Fakir S. Ayazuddin. "A visit true." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.7 Fagir S. Ayazuddin. "Out of sync." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.6 Faqir S. Ayazuddin. "The credibility factor." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.6 Faroog Hameed khan. "The price for Birmingham." The Nation, 15 Aug, 2010, p.6 Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "Democracy, good, bad and ugly! ." DailyTimes, 5 August, 2010, p. A7 Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "How not to run a democracy." DailyTimes, 19 August, 2010, p. A7 Farrukh Saleem. "Presidential expeditions." The News, 15 August, 2010, p.6 Farrukh Saleem. "What a democracy." The News, 29 August, 2010, p.6 Ghazi Salahuddin. "Drowning in despair." The News, 8 August, 2010, p.7 Ghazi Salahuddin. "God, teach us to think." The News, 29 August, 2010, p.7 Ghazi Salahuddin. "To remould Pakistan." The News, 15 August, 2010, p.7 Haider Nizamani. "Does Pakistan make sense? - I." DailyTimes, 8 August, 2010, p. A7 Hamid, Mohsin. "It is feverish and flooded but pakistan can yet thrive." Financial Times, 13 August, 2010, p.7 Harris Khalique. "Pendulum swings." The News, 27 August, 2010, p.7 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Dubious call to the military ." DailyTimes, 29 August, 2010, p. A6

```
Huzaima Bukhari. "Still in search of right path?: 64th Independence Day." Business Recorder, 13
August, 2010, p.22
Iftekhar A Khan. "The extension." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.7
Iftikhar A. Khan. "The 'fakebuster'." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.7
Iftikhar Murshed, S.. "Reflections on this day." The News, 14 August, 2010, p.6
Iftikhar Murshed, S.. "Tyranny's worst form." The News, 1 August, 2010, p.7
Ikramullah. "Image deficit theory examined." The Nation, 23 Aug, 2010, p.7
Ikramullha. "In the eye of the storm." The Nation, 7 Aug, 2010, p.7
Imtiaz Alam. "Altaf Hussain's martial law balloon ." DailyTimes, 29 August, 2010, p. A7
Inayatullah. "An inappropriate outburst." The Nation, 28 Aug, 2010, p.7
Jahangir Khattak, "Wheres the leadership." Dawn, 19 August, 2010, p. 6
Jalees Hazir. "Military intervention not a solution." The Nation, 29 Aug, 2010, p.6
Jamil Omar. "The meaning of August 11." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.6
Javid Husain. "Altaf's call for martial law." The Nation, 31 Aug, 2010, p.6
Kamila Hyat. "Clutching at straws?." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.6
Kamila Hyat. "The people, the parties and the problems." The News, 26 August, 2010, p.7
Khalid Husain, S.. "At war with institutions." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.6
Khalid Hussain, S.. "Pakistan's first steps in diplomacy (pt.IV)." The News, 4 August, 2010, p.6
Kunwar Idria. "Secure quartet insecure people." Dawn, 1 August, 2010, p. 7
Kunwar Idris. "Relief and reputation." Dawn, 22 August, 2010, p. 7
Laghari, Faryal. "The politcs of disaster." Khaleej Times, 23 August, 2010, p. 9
Lamont, James. "The distant president." Financial Times, 7/8 August, 2010, p.7
Lodhi, Maleeha. "The expectation gap." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, p. 9
M. Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt. III)." The News, 23 August, 2010, p.6
M. Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt.1)." The News, 8 August, 2010, p.6
M. Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt-IV)." The News, 29 August, 2010, p.6
Mahmood Shah. "For social change." The News, 21 August, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi . "The burden of history." The News, 17 August, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "People before geopolitics." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "The expectation gap." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.6
Mansoor Hussain. "After the deluge, what next." DailyTimes, 30 August, 2010, p. A
Masood Hasan. "Shoes ahoy!." The News, 15 August, 2010, p.7
Mehkri, Ishtiaq ali. "Time for change of heart, and getting practical." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 9
Mir Mohammad Ali Talpur. "Indecent proposal ." DailyTimes, 29 August, 2010, p. A7
Mir Mohammad Ali Talpur. "Old saga: dangerous new dimensions." DailyTimes, 15 August, 2010, p. A7
Mohammad Jamil. "Altaf Hussain's absurdities ." DailyTimes, 28 August, 2010, p. A7
Mohammad Jamil. "The Karachi conundrum ." DailyTimes, 14 August, 2010, p. A7
Mohammad Taqi. "Imran Khan: a Taliban Goebbels? ." DailyTimes, 5 August, 2010, p. A6
Mohammad Taqi. "Pakistan's prize bluffer." DailyTimes, 26 August, 2010, p. A6
Mohammad Tagi. "The river beyond ." DailyTimes, 19 August, 2010, p. A6
Mosharraf Zaidi. "A hyperactive cocktail." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.6
Mosharraf Zaidi. "Celebrating our heroism." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.6
Mushtaq Ahmad. "The winner has to share." Dawn, 4 August, 2010, p. 6
Muzaffar Igbal. "A wounded land." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.6
Nargis Khnaum. "Nobody wants martial law." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. I
Niaz Murtaza. "Understanding dynastic politics." Dawn, 9 August, 2010, p. 7
Nusrat Nasarullah. "Altaf certainly making all the right noises." Business Recorder, 25 August, 2010, p.20
Power, Jonathan. "Why can not brutain abandon its nuclear arsenal?." Khaleej Times, 31 July, 2010, p. 9
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Without the 'clean' commission." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.6
Raoof Hasan. "Purgatorial inclinations." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.6
Rifat Hamid Ghani. "Problematic Pakistan." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.6
Roedad Khan. "The illusion of power." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.6
S. Iftikhar Murshed. "A snapshot of Pakistani politicians." The News, 29 August, 2010, p.6
Saida Afzal. "Unabashed rabble rousing." Business Recorder, 26 August, 2010, p.22
Saida Fazal. "While Rome burns...." Business Recorder, 5 August, 2010, p.20
Sarwar Bari. "Grassroots assistance." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.6
Seth, S.P. "Politics in the midst of natural disaster." DailyTimes, 26 August, 2010, p. A6
Shafqat Mahmood. "No martial law, but stop corruption." The News, 27 August, 2010, p.7
Shafqat Mahmood. "Where will the messiah come from?." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.7
Shamshad Ahmad. "Painful reflections." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.6
```

Taj M. Khattak. "ZA Bhutto on 'shoes'." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.6 Talat Farooq. "Wishing the deluge among." The News, 10 August, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "been there, done that." The Nation, 28 Aug, 2010, p.6 Tasneem Noorani. "Politics of insensitivity." The News, 18 August, 2010, p.7 Tayyab Siddiqui. "For whom the bell tolls." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.7 Wajid Naeemuddin. "'Unlimiting' the damage- the PPP way." Business Recorder, 17 August, 2010, p.20 Wajid Naeemuddin. "What does plummeting popularity of many leaders show?: Lynching of decoits has become the acceptable norm!." Business Recorder, 31 August, 2010, p.42 Wajid Shamsul Hasan. "Ignore the doomsayers." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.6 Zaair Hussain . "The politics of floods." DailyTimes, 20 August, 2010, p. A6 Zafar Altaf. "Profound inferiority complex since Ayub era." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, p.20 Zeenia Satti. "Calling all civil society." The News, 12 August, 2010, p.6

POLITICS – WORLD Anjum Niaz. "Nero Co." The News, 11 August, 2010, p.7 Astbury, Sid. "Girly Gillard makes love and marriage an election issue." Business Recorder, 3 August, 2010, p.20 Bidwai, Praful. "Elite delusions of grandeur." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.6 Bowring, Philip. "Australia's conundrum." Khaleej Times, 28 August, 2010, p. 7 Buckley, Neil. "Tragedy lights a fire under Russia." Financial Times, 17 August, 2010, p.9 Burgis, Tom. "Kigali's iron controller." Financial Times, 14/15 August, 2010, p.7 Cowell, Alan. "Blair opts for damage control." Khaleej Times, 30 August, 2010, p. 9 Crook, Clive. "Might Hillary ba a better co pilot." Financial Times, 16 August, 2010, p.9 Dyer, Geoff. "Power play in the South China sea." Financial Times, 10 August, 2010, p.9 Gapper, John. "Whitacre's crash at general motors." Financial Times, 19 August, 2010, p.7 Gardener, David. "A poisoned process holds little hope." Financial Times, 26 August, 2010, p.7 Harris Khalique. "Aliens, are we?." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.7 Iftikhar Murhshed, S.. "The quest for an Afghan settlement." The News, 9 August, 2010, p.6 Ishtiag Ahmed. "The political economy of Bangladesh". DailyTimes, 17 August, 2010, p. A6 Jottings, Random, "Working together to avert pandemics," The Nation, 27 Aug. 2010, p.7 Kagame, Paul. "Rwanda's democracy is still the model for Africa." Financial Times, 20 August, 2010, p.7 Khalaf, Roula. "Iraq must take responsibility as life after America looms." Financial Times, 20 August, Khalaf, Roula. "The new western quest: to woo Syria from Iran." Financial Times, 13 August, 2010, p.7 Levey, Stuart. "Iran's new deceptions at sea must be punished." Financial Times, 16 August, 2010, p.9 Linao, Girlie. "Philippine president fumbles first major crisis." Business Recorder, 31 August, 2010, p.42 Marozzi, Justin. "Western neglect of Somalia will have a high price." Financial Times, 26 August,

2010, p.7 McTernan, John. "The west sees its future on planet Australia." Financial Times, 19 August, 2010, p.7 Mir Adnan Aziz. "I, the state " The News, 8 August, 2010, p.6

Mohammad Jamil. "Has our foreign policy failed? ." DailyTimes, 7 August, 2010, p. A7

Moisi, Dominique. "What about honoue, Mr. Sarkozy?." Khaleej Times, 24 August 2010, p. 9

Mosharraf Zaidi. "It's the government, stupid." The News, 31 August, 2010, p.6

Muzaffar Iqbal. "A nation on trial." The News, 20 August, 2010, p.6

Muzaffar Iqbal. "'That is not my switzerland'." The News, 13 August, 2010, p.6

Nosheen Saeed. "Business as usual." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.6

O'Neill, Jim. "How Africa can become the next bric." Financial Times, 27 August, 2010, p.7

Poveda, Vicente. "Fidel Castro back under limelight as he turns 84." Business Recorder, 15 August, 2010, p.16

Rachman, Gideon. "End the hypocrisy and talk Turkey." Financial Times, 24 August, 2010, p.7 Rashid, Ahmed. "We divide Afghanistan at our peril." Financial Times, 4 August, 2010, p.9 Rathbone, John Paul. "Venezuela cannot run on rhetoric." Financial Times, 3 August, 2010, p.7

Rizwan Asghar. "Biogtry in Europe." The News, 3 August, 2010, p.7

Rodrik, Dani. "The myth of authoritarian growth." Khaleej Times, 20 August 2010, p. 6

Rustam Shah Mohmand. "Unending conflict." The News, 19 August, 2010, p.7

Safa A. Hussein. "Despite setbacks, Iraq will overcome political vacuum." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 9

Smith, Peter. "On the up down under." Financial Times, 18 August, 2010, p.5

Smith, Peter. "The embattled pioneer." Financial Times, 21/22 August, 2010, p.7

Stephens, Philip. "Cameron's confidence comes face to face with austerity." Financial Times, 6

August, 2010, p.7

Synnott, Hilary. "Look both ways before attacking Pakistan." Financial Times, 5 August, 2010, p.7 Taj M. Khattak. "An ill-advised uttrance." The News, 2 August, 2010, p.7

Tuladhar, Pratibha. "Nepal's first transgender politician out to challenge roles." Business Recorder, 12 August, 2010, p.22

Zachovalova, Katerina. "Anti-communist fighter keeps dividing Czechs after death." Business Recorder, 11 August, 2010, p.20

POWER RESOURCES

AAsif Humayun . "Natural calamities and power supply." The Nation, 20 Aug, 2010, p.7 Arif Ayub. "Minerals in Afghanistan." The Nation, 11 Aug, 2010, p.7

Brandmaier, Frank. "As oil spill wanes, it's getting baby birds." Business Recorder, 8 August, 2010, p.16 Brandmaier, Frank. "Folks on Gulf Coast confident, uneasy, about BP plug." Business Recorder, 6 August, 2010, p.20

Clasmann, Anne-Beatrice. "Sahara solar and wind-power project on track." Business Recorder, 2 August, 2010, p.18

Gall, Norman. "Oil euphoria risks Lula's legacy." Financial Times, 12 August, 2010, p.7

Houser, Trevor. "High oil prices will fix what politicians cannot." Financial Times, 2 August, 2010, p.7 Khalid Igbal. "Bushehr saga and beyond." The Nation. 30 Aug. 2010, p.6

Khalil Ahmed. "Questionable role of KSE chairman." Business Recorder, 27 August, 2010, p.24 landwehr, Andreas. "China fights to rein in its globe-topping energy use." Business Recorder, 25 August, 2010, p.20

Missal, Alexander. "Deep-water drilling goes on despite BP disaster." Business Recorder, 1 August, 2010, p.16

Mushtaq Gaadi. "Engineering failures." Dawn, 16 August, 2010, p. 7

Naeem Tahir. "Where has all the power gone? ." DailyTimes, 7 August, 2010, p. A6

S Tariq. "Build the dam now." The Nation, 14 Aug, 2010, p.7

Tahir Basharat Cheema. "Commercial usage and power cuts." The Nation, 3 Aug, 2010, p.7 Tahir Basharat Cheema. "Do we need capacity additions?." Business Recorder, 16 August, 2010, p.16

SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

A Q Khan, Dr.. "Illusion and self-deception." The News, 16 August, 2010, p.6 Caldwell, Christopher. "Google versus the pixelators." Financial Times, 21/22 August, 2010, p.7 Cork, Chris. "Good and bad." The News, 16 August, 2010, p.7

Davies, Paul J. "A web of fraudulent details." Financial Times, 12 August, 2010, p.8

Defterios, John. "BlackBerry goes on the blink in the Middle East." Khaleej Times, 9 August, 2010, p. 9 Dittmar, Michael. "Whats nuclear renaissance." Khaleej Times, 23 August, 2010, p. 8 Dodwell, David. "There is n't any sensible alternative to nucear power." Khaleej Times, 20 July, 2010, p. 7 Dougherty, Jay. "Antivirus software: do you really need it?." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010.

Dougherty, Jay. "Antivirus software: do you really need it?." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Dougherty, Jay. "Caring for your digital camera." Business Recorder, 14 August, 2010, Weekend. II Dougherty, Jay. "Notebook tools for the road." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. II Dougherty, Jay. "Selling on eBay: tips for success." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. II Evans, Gareth. "Why the World needs to take disarmament Seriously." Khaleej Times, 9 August, 2010, p. 9

Gapper, John. "Keep the spies from our computers." Financial Times, 5 August, 2010, p.7 Glenny, Misha. "Blackberry is but a skirmish in the battle for the web." Financial Times, 7/8 August, 2010, p.7

Kanas, Nick. "Notes for the underground." Khaleej Times, 31 August, 2010, p.

Kipgen, Nehginpao. "Romancing the myanmar junta." Khaleej Times, 29 August, 2010, p. 9 Muhammad Aftab. "Pakistan Telecom and IT sectors." DailyTimes, 23 August, 2010, p. A7 Muhammad Arif Sargana. "Telecom performed well." Business Recorder, 15 August, 2010, p.16

Pant, Harsh V.. "." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 9

Ram, Kartik. "Entrepreneurs: Could free be your new path to profitability." Khaleej Times, 18 August, 2010, p. 9

Ram, Kartik. "Google's new checkmate...." Khaleej Times, 30 August, 2010, p. 9

Ram, Kartik. "Will could computing change the game?." Khaleej Times, 26 August, 2010, p. 11

Ramberg, Bennett. "A weak start for start." Khaleej Times, 22 August, 2010, p. 8

Takahashi, Ryo. "Who benefits from globalisation." The Nation, 24 Aug, 2010, p.7

Zaair Hussain. "Inconvenient truths ." DailyTimes, 6 August, 2010, p. A7

SOCIETY AND CULTURE – PAKISTAN

Aliya Anjum. "Readership in Pakistan ." DailyTimes, 10 August, 2010, p. A7
Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "Death of an optimist ." DailyTimes, 12 August, 2010, p. A7
Mansoor Hussain. "A crisis of morality?." DailyTimes, 2 August, 2010, p. A6
Manzur Ejaz. "Lack of common societal goals ." DailyTimes, 25 August, 2010, p. A6
Muhammad Aftab. "Can the discount rate hike curb inflation? ." DailyTimes, 9 August, 2010, p. A7
Munir Attaullah. "Don't understand me too quickly ." DailyTimes, 4 August, 2010, p. A6
Munir Attaullah. "Our Muslim and cultural identity ." DailyTimes, 11 August, 2010, p. A6
Suhrawardy, Nilofar. "More to language differences than mere nuances." Khaleej Times, 10 August, 2010, p. 11

Zahrah Nasir. "Front page news." The Nation, 23 Aug, 2010, p.6 Zahrah Nasir. "Ostrich syndrome." The Nation, 16 Aug, 2010, .6

SOCIETY AND CULTURE - WORLD

Akif Abdulamir. "Money in the wrong hands." The Nation, 8 Aug, 2010, p.7 Aliya Anjum. " A globalised world ." DailyTimes, 3 August, 2010, p. A7 Berry, Neil. "Time to go on your bike." Khaleej Times, 6 August, 2010, p. 7 Farooqui, Sehba. "Unveiling the truth." Khaleej Times, 01 August, 2010, p. 7 Heimer, Klaus. "Madagascar street kids graduate to tour guides." Business Recorder, 20 August, 2010, p.22

Khwaja M. Zubair. "Right of neighours in islam." Khaleej Times, 20 August, 2010, p. 6 Khwaja M.Zubair. "Significance of piety and abstinence." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 8 Kurdi, Iman. "No muslim threat to Europe." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, p. 9 M Abul Fazl. "Of a certain image." The Nation, 11 Aug, 2010, p.6

Rodriguez, Deborah . "Beauty in secret ." DailyTimes, 26 August, 2010, p. A7

Seno, Alexandra A.. "Culture on a canvas... clolectors' delight." Khaleej Times, 13 August, 2010, p. 8 Straeter, Andreas. "'Dark Shadow' falls over Germany's capital of culture year." Business Recorder, 20 August, 2010, p.22

Suhrawardy, Nilofar. "Woman smart but men are smarter." Khaleej Times, 3 Augusty, 2010, p. 8 Tahir Ali. "Managing time for a better life." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, Weekend. II Tarvainen, Sinikka. "Tomato fighters paint Spanish town red." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. II

Weibel, Mauricio. "Chile's miners 'in hell' make plans for the future." Business Recorder, 30 August, 2010, p.44

SOCIAL PROBLEMS

A H Khayal. "Silence is more killing than noise." The Nation, 13 Aug, 2010, p.7 Abbas Zaidi. "Talibanisation of the heart ." DailyTimes, 24 August, 2010, p. A7 Adnan Adil. "Regulate schools and hospitals." The Nation, 7 Aug, 2010, p.6 Ahmad Ali Khalid. "Letters concerning toleration - II ." DailyTimes, 11 August, 2010, p. A7 Ahmad Ali Khalid. "Letters concerning toleration - III." DailyTimes, 18 August, 2010, p. A7 Ahmad Ali Khalid. "Letters concerning toleration ." DailyTimes, 4 August, 2010, p. A7 Ali Madeeh Hashmi. "Interminable struggle ." DailyTimes, 17 August, 2010, p. A6 Andleeb Abbas. ".Fuelling fundamentalism ." DailyTimes, 22 August, 2010, p. A6 Anum Raza Hasan. "Reclaiming Pakistan." DailyTimes, 12 August, 2010, p. A6 Arzu Kazmi. "Population explosion in Pakistan." Business Recorder, 8 August, 2010, p.16 Buck, Tobias. "A not very secular shift." Financial Times, 5 August, 2010, p.5 Ghayur Ayub. "People are furious." Business Recorder, 21 August, 2010, Weekend. I Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "Sell oil, infuse venom." DailyTimes, 6 August, 2010, p. A7 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "We did not do it ." DailyTimes, 20 August, 2010, p. A7 Haider Mehdi. "The human factor." The Nation, 14 Aug, 2010, p.6 Ijaz Ahsan. "Lack of credibility and sincerity." The Nation, 20 Aug, 2010, p.7 Ishtiag Ahmed. "A beginning of sorts." DailyTimes, 3 August, 2010, p. A6 Khalil Ahmad. "Pakistan's crisis." Business Recorder, 7 August, 2010, Weekend. I Kumar, Siddhartha. "Missionaries of Charity tending to Kolkata's sick." Business Recorder, 19

August, 2010, p.20 Kurdi, Iman. "Giving it all away for good." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 8 Lodhi, Maleeha. "Facing up to ahuman disaster." Khaleej Times, 7 August, 2010, p. 7 Mahjabeen Islam. "A thought revolution." DailyTimes, 27 August, 2010, p. A6 Mahjabeen Islam. "Death and taxes." DailyTimes, 6 August, 2010, p. A6 Mansoor Hussain. "Drowning in a sea of incompetence." DailyTimes, 9 August, 2010, p. A6 Mushtaq Gaadi. "Democracy: the main staple." Dawn, 31 August, 2010, p. 7 Naeem Tahir. "Sialkot and the writing on the wall - I." DailyTimes, 27 August, 2010, p. A7 Naeem Tahir. "Sialkot and the writing on the wall - II." DailyTimes, 28 August, 2010, p. A7 Rafia Zakaria. "Everyday intolerance." Dawn, 4 August, 2010, p. 7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "Why does the PPP not govern?." DailyTimes, 9 August, 2010, p. A6 Vohra, Bikram. "Be nice to your neighbour and ignore him." Khaleej Times, 14 August, 2010, p. 9 Vohra, Bikram. "My two ends don't speak to each other." Khaleej Times, 21 August, 2010, p. 9 Vohra, Bikram. "Tell me how long the train's been gone." Khaleej Times, 11 August, 2010, p. 13 Wasay, Reem. "Blood sport." DailyTimes, 28 August, 2010, p. A6 Zafar Altaf. "The manufacturing of hate." Business Recorder, 28 August, 2010, p.22 Zafar Hilaly. "Once more ." DailyTimes, 13 August, 2010, p. A6 Zafar Igbal. "How to get justice: aviation accidents." Business Recorder, 6 August, 2010, p.20 Zahrah Nasir. "Faith and riches." The Nation, 30 Aug, 2010, p.6 Zahrah Nasir. "Raw meat." The Nation, 9 Aug, 2010, p.6 Zain Murtaza Maken. "Tackling the roots ." DailyTimes, 7 August, 2010, p. A7

TERRORISM

Abdullah Khoso. "Trying children for terror." Dawn, 21 August, 2010, p. 6 Ali K Chishti. "Fool me twice, shame on me." DailyTimes, 18 August, 2010, p. A7 Amir Zia. "Karachi demands a solution." The News, 5 August, 2010, p.7 Cathail, Maidhc O. "Whos keeping the terror myth alive and is it part of an agenda?." Khaleej Times, 17 August, 2010, p. 9 Faroog Sulehria. "The Manhattan mosque row." The News, 24 August, 2010, p.6 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "Keeping him alive ." DailyTimes, 13 August, 2010, p. A7 Harris Khalique. "Karachiites." The News, 6 August, 2010, p.7 Iftikhar Murshed, S.. "Mulla Omer's new constitution." The News, 22 August, 2010, p.6 Leghari, Faryal. "What next? Strikes on Pakistan?." Khaleej Times, 5 August, 2010, p 13 Maajid Nawaz. "All need to do more." Dawn, 2 August, 2010, p. 7 Manzar Zaidi. "Demographics of suicide terrorism." Dawn, 5 August, 2010, p. 7 Najmuddin A Shaikh. "Pakistan's main threat." Dawn, 23 August, 2010, p. 7 Nauman Asghar. "Remembering Hiroshima." The News, 7 August, 2010, p.7 Raoof Hasan. "Gory symptoms of decay." The News, 25 August, 2010, p.6 Rusesabagina, Paul . "Hotel Rwanda ." DailyTimes, 12 August, 2010, p. A7 S M Rahman. "COIN using power or prudence." The Nation, 17 Aug, 2010, p.7 Saleem Safi. "Violence in Karachi." The News, 16 August, 2010, p.6 Taj M. Khattak. "The challenge of lawlessness." The News, 27 August, 2010, p.6 Tania Saeed. "We the bystander." The News, 28 August, 2010, p.6

US POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS

A R Jerral. "Danger on our political horizon." The Nation, 3 Aug, 2010, p.7
A R Jerral. "Dealing with Pakistan." The Nation, 10 Aug, 2010, p.6
Ahmad Saeed Bhatti. "Protecting mother earth." The Nation, 31 Aug, 2010, p.6
Ambinder, Marc. "Are the US national paties splintering?." Khaleej Times, 30 July, 2010, p. 9
Arif Ayub. "Interview with General Petraeus." The Nation, 25 Aug, 2010, p.7
Basharat Hussain Qizilbash. "Traditions of Western hostility." The Nation, 8 Aug, 2010, p.7
Bhagwati, Jagdish. "Made in America is not the way out of this crisis." Financial Times, 10 August, 2010, p.9
Bowring, Philip. "US shores up strategic assets in Asia." Khaleej Times, 8 August, 2010, p. 8
Chamie, Joseph. "So much for the huddled masses." Khaleej Times, 8 August, 2010, 8p.
Crook, Clive. "A missed chance to quell the fanatics." Financial Times, 23 August, 2010, p.9
Crook, Clive. "Obama has to cut and raise taxes." Financial Times, 9 August, 2010, p.7

Crook, Clive. "Obama must break his tax promise." Financial Times, 2 August, 2010, p.7

Dr Manzur Eiaz. "Why the US cannot leave Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 4 August, 2010, p.A6 Galston, William. "Obama's era of democratic domination is over." Financial Times, 17 August, 2010, p.9 Ghayur Ayub. "The two damaging reports." Business Recorder, 3 August, 2010, p.20 Ghulam Ashgar Khan. "The facade of US secularims." The Nation, 26 Aug, 2010, p.7 Ijaz Ahsan. "The controversial embassy." The Nation, 6 Aug, 2010, p.6 Ikramullah. "The riddle of US foreign policy." The Nation, 1 Aug, 2010, p.7 Imtiaz Alam. "The `do more' mantra ." DailyTimes, 1 August, 2010, p. A7 Javid Husain. "End game in Afghanistan." The Nation, 17 Aug, 2010, p.6 Kuldip Nayar. "Lengthening shadows." Dawn, 27 August, 2010, p. 7 Kurt, Jacobsen. "Wikileaks: what's new." Dawn, 10 August, 2010, p. 6 Maleeha Lodhi. "More tactics than strategy." The News, 31 August, 2010, p.7 Mansoor Hussain. "Mosque in Manhattan." DailyTimes, 23 August, 2010, p. A6 Margolis, Eric S. "The wikileaks expose and why the truth hurts." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p. 9 Margolis, Eric S.. "Wikileaks-shooting the messenger." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 9 Margolis, Eric. "New York goes redneck." Khaleej Times, 23 Agust, 2010, p. 9 Michael O, Hanlon. "In for the long haul." Dawn, 19 August, 2010, p. 7 Mowahid Hussain Shah. "The US Pakistan egigma." The Nation, 5 Aug, 2010, p.7 Nguyen, JT. "Divisions grow over New York's ground zero mosque." Business Recorder, 13 August, Plate, Tom. "Dangers On the high seas of East Asia." Khaleej Times, 7 August 2010, p. 7 Rafia Zakaria. "Fear faith and 9/11." Dawn, 11 August, 2010, p. 7 Rashid Ahmad Khan. "Afghanistan portents." DailyTimes, 11 August, 2010, p. A7 Saida Fazal. "Ground Zero, why not there?." Business Recorder, 19 August, 2010, p.20 Salhani, Glaude. "A new season of uncertainty in the middle east." Khaleej Times, 6 August, 2010, p. 7 Schama, Simon. "Obama's brave remarks reveal a true patriot." Financial Times, 16 August, 2010, p.9 Shahid Ilyas. "Is the US cheating on the Afghans? ." DailyTimes, 23 August, 2010, p. A7 Shahid Javed Burki. "Change in Afghan focus." Dawn, 10 August, 2010, p. 7 Simon Sharaf, Samson. "Pak US relations the long war." The Nation, 15 Aug, 2010, p.7 Syed, Aijaz Zaka. "Hope at the Ground Zero." Khaleej Times, 10 August, 2010, p. 10 Tarig Fatemi. "IPI project and the US." Dawn, 12 August, 2010, p. 7 Tariq Fatemi. "Worrying US trends." Dawn, 26 August, 2010, p. 7 Weitzman, Hal. "States of distress." Financial Times, 9 August, 2010, p.5 Wright, Thomas. "America must find a new China strategy." Financial Times, 9 August, 2010, p.7 Yasser Latif Hamdani. "The Manhattan mosque". DailyTimes, 30 August, 2010, p. A7 Zogby, James. "Dangerous illusions." The Nation, 2 Aug, 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "Fear is back with a vengeance." The Nation, 23 Aug. 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "GOP drift." The Nation, 9 Aug, 2010, p.7 Zogby, James. "Trying to be hopeful about peace." The Nation, 30 Aug, 2010, p.7

WORLD CONFLICTS

Ahmad Pathoni. "Conflict in Indonesia's Papua in spotlight again." Business Recorder, 17 August, 2010, p.20

Avineri, Shlomo. "Is peace really round the corner...very few think so." Khaleej Times, 30 July, 2010, p. 9 Berry, Neil. "Promises a different future." The Nation, 25 Aug, 2010, p.7

Carmichael, Robert. "Cambodians tackle tribunal's legacy after Khmer Rouge trial." Business Recorder, 24 August, 2010, p.20

Dehghanpisheh, Babak. "Is Lebnanon on the brink of violence?." Khaleej Times, 12 August, 2010, p. 8 Hart, Alan. "Time to call Israel's bluff." Khaleej Times, 2 August, 2010, p. 8

Kuttab, Daoud. "Forever stuck on the bridge of sighs." Khaleej Times, 8 August, 2010, p. 9

Kuttab, Daoud. "Peace process...road to another mirage." Khaleej Times, 16 August, 2010, p. 9 Littlewood, Stuart. "Hamas must rebrand and take the wind out of Israel's sails." Khaleej Times, 23

August, 2010, p. 9 Lyons, Andrew Ford. "Playing soccer in Gaza." Khaleej Times, 7 August 2010, p. 7

M Bazzi. "Lebanon on the brink." Khaleej Times, 27 August, 2010, p. 7

Marium Chaudhry. "Saving Gaza." Business Recorder, 2 August, 2010, p.18

Perthes, Volker. "Is war inevitable." Khaleej Times, 1 August, 2010, p. 6

Whitbeck, John V.. "Direct negotiations:success requires consequences for failure." Khaleej Times, 22 August, 2010, p. 9

List of Digital Library E-Journals Databases

Note: All of the resources are available only from registered IPs provided by ITC, University of the Punjab and can not be accessed outside The University Campuses.

S No.	Name of Database
1.	ELIN: Electronic Library Information Navigator integrates data from several publishers, databases and e-print open archives. ELIN service allows you to search documents from multiple sources using single user-friendly interface.
2.	AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICS TEACHERS
3.	AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY
4.	AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
5.	AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY
6.	AMERICAN PHYSICAL SOCIETY
7.	ASSOCIATION OF COMPUTING MACHINERY
8.	BRITISH LIBRARY ELECTRONIC DELIVERY SERVICE
9.	CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY PRESS (CUP)
10.	ELSEVIER (Science Direct)
11.	ESDU – ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS FOR ACADEMIA
12.	INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERS IEEE
13.	INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
14.	ISI WEB OF KNOWLEDGE
15.	JOURNAL OF THE ACOUSTICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA (JASA)
16.	JSTOR
17.	NATURE PUBLISHING
18.	PROJECT MUSE
19.	SCIENCE ONLINE
20.	SPRINGER LINK
21.	TAYLOR & FRANCIS JOURNALS
22.	WILEY-BLACKWELL JOURNALS

List of New Arrivals for the Month of July, 2010

Sr. #	Author	Title	Class #	Cutter #
1.	Pedrotti, Frank L.	Introduction to optics	535	P 31 I3
2.	Fenger, Jes	Air pollution	363.7392	A 26
3.	Gill, Rosalind	Gender and the media	302.2308 2	G 36 G
4.	Fernandez Araoz, Claudio	Great people decisions	658.4071 11	F 29 G
5.	Ajjan, Ramzi	Endocrinology and diabetes	616.4	A 27 E
6.	Juergensmeyer, Mark	Global rebellion	322.1	J 90 G
7.	Rizzo, Helen Mary	Islam, democracy, and the status of women	305.4209 5367	R 55 I
8.	Ambasht, R. S.	Environment and pollution	363.73	A 45 E4
9.	Mills, Nicolaus	Winning the peace	338.9173	M 63 W
10.	O'Neill, Maggie	Prostitution and feminism	306.74	O 48 P
11.	Marcus, Bernard A.	Tropical forests	577.34	M 32 T
12.	Lafrance, Michelle N.	Women and depression	616.8527 0082	L 12 W
13.	Karkare, Manasi	Applied physics-II	530	K 11 A
14.	Haugen, Peter	Was Napoleon poisoned?	352.232	H 41 W
15.	Prasad, S. N.	Global environment management	363.7	P 74 G
16.	Shultz, Richard H.	Insurgents, terrorists, and militias	355.0218	S 41 I
17.	Smol, John P.	Pollution of lakes and rivers	363.7394	S 58 P2
18.	Hirschey, Mark	Fundamentals of managerial economics	338.5024	H 67 F9
19.	United Nations	Statistical yearbook for Asia and the pacific	315	U 44 Sy
20.	Wazir Ali Khan	Fundamentals of human resources development	658.3	W 25 F
21.	Bryman, Alan	Quantitative data analysis with SPSS 14, 15, and 16	300.727	B 94 Q
22.	Merrill, Ray M.	Introduction to epidemiology	614.4	M 56 I5
23.	Gupta, Shashi K.	Financial management	658.15	G 96 F6
24.	United Nations	National accounts studies of the ESCWA region	339.353	U 44 N
25.	Spaulding, Dean T.	Program evaluation in practice	379.158	S 63 P
26.	Gayer, Laurent (ed)	Armed militias of South Asia	303.6209 54	A 72
27.	Palfreyman, David (ed.)	Learning and teaching across cultures in higher education	378.12	L 38
28.	Robb, John	Brave new war	363.325	R 56 B
29.	Carter, Jane (ed.)	Good clinical diagnostic practice	506.85	G 52
30.	Mumtaz Ahmad	Public policy	320.6	M 87 P
31.	Mahato, Ram I	Pharmaceutical dosage forms and drug delivery	615.19	M 27 P

			956.7044	
32.	Black, Edwin	Banking on baghdad	3	B 57 B
33.	Wood, Allen J.	Power generation, operation, and control	621.31	W 70 P2
34.	Marriott, John Fet.al. (ed.)	Pharmaceutical compounding and dispensing	615.4	P 47
35.	Jacobsen, Thomas M. (ed.)	Modern pharmaceutical industry	615.19	M 69
36.	Waymire, Jack	WHO'S Watching your money?	332.024	W 25 W
37.	Daniel, Wayne W.	Biostatistics	570.1519 5	D 15 B9
38.	Flanagan, Robert Jet.al. (ed.)	Fundamentals of analytical toxicology	615.9	F 97
39.	Zia, Khan Hussan	Pakistan	954.91	Z 6 P
40.	Purkayastha, Gautam	Environmental studies	333.7	P 94 E
41.	Pandit, Nita K.	Introduction to the pharmaceutical sciences	615.7	P 14 I
42.	Pakistan Engineering Congress	World water day	333.91	P 12 W
43.	Winter, Michael E.	Basic clinical pharmacokinetics (5th)	615.7	W 62 B
44.	Daly, Mary	Gender and the welfare state	361.65	D 13 G
45.	Few, Rober	Flood hazards and health	363.3493	F 36 F
46.	Ratho, T. N.	Emerging trends in teaching of physics	530.0954	R 20 E
47.	Fones, Caryset.al. (ed.)	Strategic environmental assessment and land use planning	333.7	S 87
48.	Mostapha Hogga	Issues in contemporary Isalm	297.272	M 83 I
49.	Mohammad Athar	Heavy metals and environments	363.731	M 85 H
50.	Singh, Chanchal	Global warming and climatology	363.7387 4	C 28 G
51.	Calloway, Joe	Work like you're showing off!	650.1	C 12 W
52.	Gurian, Michael	Leadership and the sexes	658.4	G 96 L
53.	Standring, Susanet.al. (ed.)	GRAY'S Anatomy (40th)	611	G 71 g40
54.	Alison, Miranda H.	Women and political violence	355.0082	A 35 W
55.	Orr, Alan D.	Advanced project management	658.404	O 68 A
56.	Gatrell, Anthony C.	Geographies of health (2nd)	614.42	G 22 G2
57.	Pakistan. Government of.	Pakistan economic survey 2008-09	330.9547	P 12 Pa
58.		Guinness world records 2010	001.93	G 95
59.	Campbell, Neil A.	Biology (7th)	574	C 16 B7
60.	Thorbek, Pernilleet.al. (ed.)	Ecological models for regulatory risk assessments of pesticides	632.9504 2	E 22
61.	Crichton, Robert R.	Biological inorganic chemistry	612.0152	C 72 B

63. Yadav, Vinita Applied physics 530 Y1 A 64. Zigniew Basque, Georgian and other languages 499.92 S 99 B 65. Legdiniew Introduction to health care delivery (4th) 362.1097 I 5 m4 66. Lewys, Johnson Advance dictionary of botany 580.3 L 56 A 67. Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8	62.	Lagler, Karl F.	Ichthyology	597	I 1 I2
64. Szalek, Benon Zbigniew Basque, Georgian and other languages 499.92 S 99 B 65. McCarthy, Robert L. (ed.) Introduction to health care delivery (4th) 362.1097 15 m4 66. Lewsy, Johnson Advance dictionary of botany 580.3 L 56 A 67. Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Sankaram, T. Applied physics 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 71. Dass, J. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lai Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 615.7 B 33 A2 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 111 <		-			
594 Zbigniew languages 499.32 39 8 65. McCarthy, Robert L. (ed.) Introduction to health care delivery (4th) 3 362.1097 I 5 m4 66. Lewys, Johnson Advance dictionary of botany 580.3 L 56 A 67. Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Sankaram, T. Bhima Mplied physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 70. Sankaram, T. Bhima Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. (ed.) Research methods for social work 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 111		,			
65. McCarthy, Robert L. (ed.). Introduction to health care delivery (4th) 3 decired. 362.1097 3 decired. I 5 m4 3 decired. 66. Lewys, Johnson Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Advance dictionary of botany 580.3 L 56 A 67. Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, S. H.K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 71. Dass, Sulgata K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 615.1 B 39 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 3A2 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th) 615.7 B 3A2 75. Lacey, Robert M. Bischemistry 572 </td <td>64.</td> <td>-</td> <td></td> <td>499.92</td> <td>S 99 B</td>	64.	-		499.92	S 99 B
66. Lewys, Johnson Advance dictionary of botany 580.3 L 56 A 67. Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Sankaram, T. Applied physics 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 71. Dass, Sujata K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 615.7 B 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 L 11 I 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 11 I 76. Ritter, James Med.) At 18 I I I I 615.7 B 38 77. Brenner, George M. Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78	65			362.1097	1.5 m/
67. Goetz, Anne Marie (ed.) Governing women 324.082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology (ed.) 615.19 P 47 69. Bankaram, T. Bilma Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Sankaram, T. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom at the rapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 76. Ritter, James M et al. (ed.) Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 77. M. essezith, Darlene F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 80. Nelson, David L. Lehninger principles of biochemistry 574.192 N 40 L5 81. Conn, Eric E et al. (ed.) Outlines of bio		· /	, ,		
67. Marie (ed.) Governing women 324,082 G 59 68. Cole, Graham (ed.) Pharmaceutical coating technology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 615.7 B 33 A2 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 11 I 76. Ritter, James at extbook of clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 77. Brenner, George M. Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78. U. Satyansarayana, U. </td <td>66.</td> <td>-</td> <td>Advance dictionary of botany</td> <td>580.3</td> <td>L 56 A</td>	66.	-	Advance dictionary of botany	580.3	L 56 A
69. (ed.) Prialifiateutical coating techniology 615.19 P 47 69. Sankaram, T. Bhima Applied physics 530 S 15 Aa 70. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 S 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 615.7 B 33 A2 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom at extrapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 76. M.Letal. (ed.) Inside the kingdom at extrapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 77. Brenner, George M. Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78. Satyansarayana, U. Biochemistry 572 S 16 B3 79. F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 80. Nelson, David L. Lehninger prin	67.	Marie (ed.)	Governing women	324.082	G 59
69. Bhima Applied physics 530 \$ 15 Aa 70. Stories derived form the life violence, health and rights 305.4 \$ 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 Ma 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 11 I 76. Ritter, James a textbook of clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 77. Brenner, George Met.al. (ed.) Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78. Satyansarayana, U. Biochemistry 572 S 16 B3 79. F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 80. Nelson, David L. Lehninger principles of biochemistry 574.192 N 40 L5 81. Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)	68.	(ed.)	Pharmaceutical coating technology	615.19	P 47
70. health and rights 305.4 \$ 84 71. Dass, H. K. Mathematical physics 530.15 D 17 P 72. Dass, Sujata K. Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 11 I 76. Ritter, James Met.al. (ed.) a textbook of clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 77. Brenner, George M. Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78. Satyansarayana, U. Biochemistry 572 S 16 B3 79. Russ-Eft, Darlene F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 80. Nelson, David L. Lehninger principles of biochemistry 574.192 N 40 L5 81. Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.) Outlines of biochemistry 574.192 N 55.2 82. Waugh, Anne	69.	1		530	S 15 Aa
72. Dass, Sujata K. (ed.) Pharmacology 615.1 D 17 P 73. Lal Das, D. K. (ed.) Research methods for social work (ed.) 361 R 39 74. Bauer, Larry A. Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd) 615.7 B 33 A2 75. Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom 953.8053 L 11 I 76. Ritter, James M et.al. (ed.) therapeutics (5th) 615.5 T 30 77. Brenner, George M. Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 78. Satyansarayana, U. Biochemistry 572 S 16 B3 79. Russ-Eft, Darlene F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 80. Nelson, David L. Lehninger principles of biochemistry 574.192 N 40 L5 81. Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.) Outlines of biochemistry 574.192 N 85 c5 82. Waugh, Anne Ross and Wilson (10th) 612 W25 83. Kumar, Jyoti Textbook of synthetic drugs 615.3 K 98 T 84. Alagarsamy, V. <td>70.</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>305.4</td> <td>S 84</td>	70.			305.4	S 84
73.Lal Das, D. K. (ed.)Research methods for social work (ed.)361R 3974.Bauer, Larry A.Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd)615.7B 33 A275.Lacey, Robert Inside the kingdom953.8053L 11 I76.Ritter, James Met.al. (ed.)the kingdom953.8053L 11 I77.Brenner, George M.pharmacology (3rd)615.5T 3078.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192N 40 L582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry615.1L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver rahimul Haqmad renal function tests a	71.	Dass, H. K.	Mathematical physics	530.15	D 17 Ma
73.(ed.)Research methods for Social work361R 3974.Bauer, Larry A.Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd)615.7B 33 A275.Lacey, RobertInside the kingdom953.8053L 11 I76.Ritter, James Met.al. (ed.)Inside the kingdom615.5T 3077.Brenner, George M.Pharmacology (3rd)615.1B 81 P378.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 2583.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry615.19T 20 P88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy and renal function tests among<	72.		Pharmacology	615.1	D 17 P
75.Lacey, RobertInside the kingdom953.8053L 11 I76.Ritter, James Met.al. (ed.)a textbook of clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th)615.5T 3077.Brenner, George M.Pharmacology (3rd)615.1B 81 P378.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry615.19T 20 P88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J. Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	73.		Research methods for social work	361	R 39
76.Ritter, James Met.al. (ed.)a textbook of clinical pharmacology and therapeutics (5th)615.5T 3077.Brenner, George M et al. (ed.)Pharmacology (3rd)615.1B 81 P378.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L. (behninger principles of biochemistry) (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, J	74.	Bauer, Larry A.	Applied clinical pharmacokinetics (2nd)	615.7	B 33 A2
Met.al. (ed.) therapeutics (5th) 615.3 F 30 Met.al. (ed.) therapeutics (5th) 615.1 B 81 P3 Met.al. (ed.) Pharmacology (3rd) 615.1 B 81 P3 M. Satyansarayana, U. 572 S 16 B3 M. Russ-Eft, Darlene F. Evaluator competencies 658.3124 E 81 Melson, David L. Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th) 574.192 N 40 L5 Melson, David L. Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.) Outlines of biochemistry 574.192 O 85 c5 Maugh, Anne Ross and Wilson (10th) 612 W 25 R10 Melson, Joyoti Textbook of synthetic drugs 615.3 K 98 T R10 Melson, Anne Ross and Wilson (10th) 612 W 25 R10 Melson, David L. Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.) Outlines of biochemistry 615.3 K 98 T R10 Magnasamy, V. Textbook of synthetic drugs 615.3 K 98 T R10 Melson, John Drug discovery and development 615.1072 D 37 Melson, Vibha Medicinal chemistry 615.19 T 20 P R15.19 Lieberman, Marks' essential medical biochemistry 612.015 L 59 M M16hael Marks' essential medical biochemistry 612.015 L 59 M M16hael Marks' essential medical biochemistry 615.1 E 91 Manderson, John D. Basic concepts of organic chemistry 547.0076 S 48 B P M16hammad Endochemistry 615.1 E 91 Muhammad Fahimul Haq Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among F 190 P4 Muhammad Fahimul Haq Public health (4th) 362.1097 T 90 P4 Muhammad June Public health (4th) 362.1097 T 90 P4	75.			953.8053	L 11 I
77.Brenner, George M.Pharmacology (3rd)615.1B 81 P378.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J. Apublic health (4th)362.10977 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	76.			615.5	T 30
78.Satyansarayana, U.Biochemistry572S 16 B379.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies F.658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I91.Muhammad Fahimul Haq J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	77.	Brenner, George	·	615.1	B 81 P3
79.Russ-Eft, Darlene F.Evaluator competencies658.3124E 8180.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	78.	Satyansarayana,	Biochemistry	572	S 16 B3
80.Nelson, David L.Lehninger principles of biochemistry (5th)574.192N 40 L581.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	79.	Russ-Eft, Darlene	Evaluator competencies	658.3124	E 81
81.Conn, Eric Eet.al. (ed.)Outlines of biochemistry574.192O 85 c582.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	80.			574.192	N 40 L5
82.Waugh, AnneRoss and Wilson (10th)612W 25 R1083.Kumar, JyotiTextbook of synthetic drugs615.3K 98 T84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.19D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	81.	· ·		574.192	O 85 c5
84.Alagarsamy, V.Textbook of medicinal chemistry615.19A 28 T85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	82.		Ross and Wilson (10th)	612	_
85.Rang, H. P. (ed.)Drug discovery and development615.1072D 3786.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	83.	Kumar, Jyoti	Textbook of synthetic drugs	615.3	K 98 T
86.Tandon, VibhaMedicinal chemistry615.19T 20 P87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	84.	Alagarsamy, V.	Textbook of medicinal chemistry	615.19	A 28 T
87.Lieberman, MichaelMarks' essential medical biochemistry612.015L 59 M88.Anderson, John D.Introduction to flight (5th)629.1A 52 I589.Singh, D. N.Basic concepts of organic chemistry547.0076S 48 B90.Bond, Christine (ed.)Evidence-based pharmacy615.1E 9191.Muhammad Fahimul HaqImpact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among571.959M 85 I92.Turnock, Bernard J.Public health (4th)362.1097 3T 90 P493.Dubey, Jayashree (ed.)Supply Chain management658.7S 94	85.	, ,	, i	615.1072	D 37
Michael Mic	86.	-	Medicinal chemistry	615.19	T 20 P
88. D. Introduction to flight (stn) 629.1 A 52 is 89. Singh, D. N. Basic concepts of organic chemistry 547.0076 S 48 B 90. Bond, Christine (ed.) Evidence-based pharmacy 615.1 E 91 91. Muhammad Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among 571.959 M 85 I 92. Turnock, Bernard J. Public health (4th) 362.1097 3 T 90 P4 93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management 658.7 S 94	87.	•	Marks' essential medical biochemistry	612.015	L 59 M
90. Bond, Christine (ed.) Evidence-based pharmacy 615.1 E 91 91. Muhammad Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among 571.959 M 85 I 92. Turnock, Bernard J. Public health (4th) 362.1097 3 T 90 P4 93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management 658.7 S 94	88.		Introduction to flight (5th)	629.1	A 52 I5
91. Muhammad Fahimul Haq Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among 92. Turnock, Bernard J. Public health (4th) 93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management E 91 571.959 M 85 I 7 90 P4	89.	Singh, D. N.	Basic concepts of organic chemistry	547.0076	S 48 B
91. Muhammad Fahimul Haq Impact of exposure to pesticides on liver and renal function tests among 571.959 M 85 I 92. Turnock, Bernard J. Public health (4th) 362.1097 3 T 90 P4 93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management 658.7 S 94	90.	1	Evidence-based pharmacy	615.1	E 91
92. Turnock, Bernard J. Public health (4th) 362.1097 3 T 90 P4 93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management 658.7 S 94	91.			571.959	M 85 I
93. Dubey, Jayashree (ed.) Supply Chain management 658.7 S 94	92.	Turnock, Bernard			T 90 P4
	93.	Dubey,	Supply Chain management		S 94
	94.		Bunyad foundations	370.9172	B 97

			4	
95.	Amrein, Werner O.	Hilbert space methods in quantum mechanics	515.733	A 47 H
96.	Swanson, D. G.	Quantum mechanics	530.12	S 96 Q
97.	Aitchison, lan J. R.	Gauge theories in particle physics (3rd)	539.721	A 27 G3
98.	Korea	Global Korea scholarship	378.34	K 94 G
99.	Pervaiz Habibullah	The magnificent Hiran Minar complex, Sheikhupura, Pakistan	930.1	P 41 M
100.	European Union	Positive pressure	305.23	E 80 P
101.	Rogan, Eugene	The Arabs	909.0492 7	R 75 A
102.	Boston, Kelvin E.	Who's afraid to the a millionaire?	332.0240 1	B 71 W
103.	Chandra, Ashish	Pharmaceutical industrial management	615.0684	C 29 P
104.	Tripathi, KD	Essentials of medical pharmacology (6th)	615.1	T 78 E6
105.	Patil, Gayathri V.	Physical pharmacy	541.3	P 22 P
106.	Patil, Gayathri V.	pharmaceutial technology	615.19	P 22 P
107.	Phillips, Jonathan	Holy warriors	909.07	P 49 H
108.	Black, Edwin	Banking on baghdad	956.7044 3	B 57 B
109.	Aulton, Michael E. (ed.)	Aulton's pharmaceutics (3rd)	615.19	A 89
110.	Ghosh, L.K.	Handbook of pharmaceutical technology	615.19	G 28 H
111.	Hassan, Jawad	Environmental laws of Pakistan	344.046	J 35 E
112.	Soboyejo, Winston O. (ed.)	Advanced structural materials	620.11	A 23
113.	Azmat Farooq	To the point indo-Pak history paper I & II for CSS and PMS	371.26	A 99 T
114.	Dogar, Naveed Aslam	Noor's encyclopedic everyday science for css and all other competitive examinations	371.26	D 51 N
115.	Burton, Mandy	Legal responses to domestic violence	345.4202 555	B 99 L
116.		Guide to information sources in science and technology	25.065	G 95
117.	Tomsen, Stephen	Violence, prejudice and sexuality	364.1508 6	T 63 V
118.	Fridman, Alexander	Plasma physics and engineering	530.44	F 92 P
119.		Advances in urban flood management	363.3493	A 23
120.	Xian, Wujing	A laboratory course in biomaterials	610.284	X 7 L

فہرست اردو نئی کتب اگست **2010**ء

كٹر نمبر	کال نمبر	عنوان	مصنف	نمبر شمار
ا 155 ف	297۶46	فقہ اکبر و ابسط	ابو حنيفہ نعمان،امام	1
س 89 خ	891۶4304	خطوط سليمانى	ابو سلمان شاہجہانپوری	2
ا 317 ش	920	شنیده و دیده	اختر الواسع	3
ا 565 م	0706442	مشابدات و تاثرات	افتخار الدين ختك	4
ا 60 ت	491¢435	تعمير ادب	اقبال جاوید ،محمد	5
ĩ 609 I	891,4308	آتُه اکتوبر:تحریر کے آئینے میں	اكادمى ادبيات پاكستان	6
م 548 ا	297¢629	سلطان محمد نواز:حیات و تعلیمات	الطاف على سلطان	7
ط 85 ا	297¢692	اولیاء اللہ کی شب بیداری کے دلچسپ واقعات	الطهاطاوى،شيخ احمد مصطفى قاسم	8
ا 6820 ی	615¢1	يونيورسل بوميو پيتهک مثيريا ميڈيکا	امر داس بهاثیہ	9
ا 71 اس	297	اسلامیات لازمی برائے سی ایس ایس	انجم،زاہد حسین	10
م 28 تع	297¢9921	تعلیمات نبوی 🗆	آفتاب مسرور عالم	11
ا 116 ف	297¢992	حضرت ابراہیم ً	بروس فيلر	12
ب 286 ب	297۶43	حضرت مجدد الف ثانى ٞ كانظريم توحيد	برهان احمد فاروقى	13
پ 45 س	504	ساننس نامہ	پرویز ،محمد اسلم	14
پ 45 پس	920	پس نوشت سوم	پرویز پروازی	15
ت 252 آ	891,4315	آنتہ اخلاق	تانب وٹو،عبدالرحمن	16
ت 321 ف	824	فكريات	تحسین فراقی،ڈاکٹر	17
پ 70 ت	891 - 4309	تاريخ ادبيات مسلمانان پاک وبند	جامعہ پنجاب ،لاہور	18
ج 231 ج	891,437	چڑیا گھر کا الیکشن	جبریل،علامہ محم یوسف	19
خ 231 خ	891,4315	خواب جبريل	جبريل،محمد يوسف	20
ح 75 ی	913¢7046	یوگا سیکھئے	حميد احمد	21
ا 605 ت	891,55101	تشريحات اقبال ٞ	حمید یزدانی،خواجہ ڈاکٹر	22

خ 11 د	320¢4	دنیائے شہر تا شہر دنیا	خاتمی،سید محمد	23
ب 98 خ	320۶92	دختر مشرق بے نظیر بھٹو کی شہادت	خالد سراج	24
خ 69 ن	891¢4315	نغمہ نونہال	خلیل بشارت ،رانا	25
خ 76 ش	297¢27	شرح حدیث جنودعقل و جہل	خمینی امام	26
خ 76 آ	82297۶	آنین انقلاب اسلامی	خمینی امام	27
م 28 رسا	297¢9921	رسالت 🗆 کی خوشبو	رابعہ ثانی	28
ر 11 ب	297,62	بدعت اور شرک کی اصلیت	رابعہ ثانی	29
ر 11 س	297۶16	سورة المزمل فضائل و فواند	رابعہ ثانی	30
ر 11 د	297¢52	درود اکبر درود تاج،دوردلکهی	رابعہ ثانی	31
ظ 72 ر	320۶92	محبتوں کا سفیر	رضا،محمداشرف	32
ر 73 س	915¢2	سورج کو ذرا دیکه!	رفيع الدين هاشمى	33
پ 46 رو	891¢43101	پروین شاکر کی نظمیہ شاعری	روبینہ شبنم،ڈاکٹر	34
ز 29 ع	396	عورت:زندگی کا زنداں	زابده حنا	35
س 189 ک	891۶4911	كليات سانين	سائیں،احمد علی	36
س 11 ن	297۶04	نسخہ بائے ناتمام	ساجد حميد	37
س 49ت	329۶954	تاریخ آل انڈیا مسلم لیگ	سرفراز حسين مرزا	38
س 575 ی	297¢16	یہی تو اللہ ہے تمهارا رب	سرور خان،محمد	39
ت 21 س	891643201	امتياز (تحقيق و تنقيد)	سلیم ملک،محمد	40
ب 71 ش	891۶4912	بلها	شابد نديم	41
ش 69 س	891۶4331	ساحری ،شاہی،صاحب قرآنی	شمس الرحمن فاروقى	42
ش 87 دل م	891۶4332	دل ميرا بالا كوث	شیر شاه سید	43
ض 5812 م	891۶437	مزاح مزے کا	ضيا ساجد	44
ط6 خ	297۶9921	خطبات سيرت 🗆	طفیل،حافظ محمد	45
ط 820 ر	297¢82	روحانی شاہین کا طرز پرواز	طوسي ٞ، نصير الدين	46
ع 21 س	891¢43301	سیتا برن کا تنقیدی جائزه	عانشه سلطانه	47

ع 168 ا	891۶4301	اردو تنقید کا اصلی چہرہ	عارفہ صبح خان	48
ع 206 ش	915¢3	شام کی صبح ،لبنان کی شام	عامر ،زابد منیر	49
ع 23 ز	891¢4333	زخم گواه بیں	عباس خان	50
ع 28 ك	891¢43092	کتنی حسرتوں کے بعد:آپ بیتی	عبدالحفيظ خان	51
ع 373 ا	297¢38	اسلام میں انتخاب روج	عبدالرؤف سهروردي	52
ع 36 ب	954¢75	کاٹھیا وار کی دھن نگری	عبدالرزاق تهايلا والا	53
ا 605 عب	891¢43101	دوسری کتاب	عبدالرشيد،سيد	54
م 63 ع	891¢43092	قاضی مشاق احمد:شخصیت اور کارنامے	عبدالقدير ،محمد	55
ع 49 ر	491,4307	رہنمانے اساتذہ اردو	عبدالقدير نجفى	56
ز 68ع	297,292	امام ابن شهاب زبری اور ان پر اعتراضات کا تحقیقی جانزه	عبدالقيوم،محمد	57
ع 72 ب	954¢915	بلوچستان وسائل میں مسائل	عزیز بگٹی	58
ع 85 جد	546	جدید غیر نامیاتی کیمیا	عظیم،ایم اے	59
ع 93 پ	891¢43101	پاکستان میں اردو شاعری	عليم صبانويدي	60
غ 154 ب	297¢04	بر هان	غامدی،جاوید احمد	61
غ 45 ا	70	اخبار کی کہانی	غلام حيدر	62
ق 64 م	297	نشنانات راه	قطب ٞ،سيد	63
ک 7 ق	824¢01	قدیم مغربی تنقید	كليم الدين احمد	64
ک762پ	843	پېچان	كنڈيرا،ميلان	65
ا 605 كو	891,43101	اقبالیات کے چند خوشے	كوثر،انعام الحق	66
ל 767 מ	297۶61	عرفان و روحانیت امام خمینی کی نظر میں	مجموعم مقالات سيمينار	67
م 295 م	297,629	ملفوظاتی ادب کی تاریخی اہمیت	محمد اسلم ،پروفیسر	68
م 717 ن	891,4304	نوادرات منثو	محمد سعيد	69
م 62 ص	297¢01	صراط مستقيم	مسعود احمد،محمد	70
م 615 ف	297¢38	فلسفہ حجاب	مطهری،شهید مرتضی	71

س 84 م	297۶69	تذكره سلطانيم	معین نظامی	72
م 73 م	891¢437	محبوب کے اعضائے رئیسہ	منظور عثمانى	73
م 79 ف	297¢1	فهم القرآن	مودودی،ابوالاعلی	74
م 814 س	895¢63	سورج کے دیس سے	موكو هاتوجو	75
ن 41 ن	958,45086	نازک دهانی	نذر باءيوف،نور سلطان	76
ن 44 ک	491¢49409	کشمیری سرمایہ الفاظ کے سرچشمے	نذير احمد ملک	77
ن 462 ک	891 - 4332	کچی کوکه	نسرین قریشی	78
ن 480 م	891,4317	مراثى نسيم	نسيم امروبوى	79
ن 70 ھ	4891¢333	ہجرتوں ک <i>ی</i> مسافت	نعیم آروی	80
ب 94 ن	891¢551092	بهار ایجادی بیدل	نعيم حامد على الحامد	81
ا 605 ن	297¢54	ميلاد شريف اور علامہ اقبال ؒ	نور محمد قادری	82
و 14 ن	320¢9547	نظریم پاکستان اساس و نفاذ	واجد رضوی	83
و 213 گ	891۶4304	گمنام ادیب	واصف ،واصف على	84
و 213 ف	891¢43092	فرما نش احوال و اشفال و صفات	واصف ،واصف على	85
و 213 ک	891۶4304	کرن کرن سورج	واصف،واصد على خاں	86
ھ 35 ن	891¢4315	نقوش سارے	ہارون الرشید،پروفیسر	87
ھ 25 ک	115	كاننات ،نظريم وقت اور تقدير	ہارون یحییٰ	88
4 25 ی	297۶471	یہ پر شکوہ کاننات	ہارون یحییٰ	89
ھ 25 یہ	297۶471	یہ رنگ بھری دنیا	ہارون یحییٰ	90
ॡ 25 ೩	595¢796	چیونٹی۔ایک معجزہ	ہارون یحییٰ	91
1 25 A	297۶431	الله کی نشانیاں عقل والوں کے لیے	ہارون یحییٰ	92
ه 550 ڈای	158¢9	ڈایانیٹکس:ایک سائنس کا ارتقاء	ہبرڈ،ایل رون	93
ھ 550 خ	170¢44	خوشی کی راه	ہبرڈ،ایل رون	94
ھ 550 ت	158¢9	تجزیہ ذات	ہبرڈ،ایل رون	95
ھ 550 ڈا	158¢9	ڈایانیٹکس:اولین مقالہ	ہبرڈ،ایل رون	96

ھ 550 ڈ	158¢9	ڈایا نیٹکس:ذہنی صحت کی جدید سائنس	ہبرڈ،ایل رون	97
ى 705 پ	297۶15	پیغام قرآن	يوسف ثانى	98

Please visit Punjab University Library's website to download current issue

http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk